University of Chicago Library

# Guide to the Clifford Geertz Papers 1930s-2007



© 2014 University of Chicago Library

# **Table of Contents**

Descriptive Summary	4
Information on Use	4
Access	4
Citation	4
Biographical Note	4
Scope Note	5
Related Resources	6
Subject Headings	6
INVENTORY	6
Series I: Fieldnotes	7
Subseries 1: Indonesia	7
Subseries 2: Morocco	15
Subseries 3: Other Locations	22
Series II: Hildred Geertz, Notes and Writings	23
Series III: Correspondence	25
Subseries 1: General	25
Subseries 2: Invitations, Regrets, and Refusals	54
Subseries 3: Professional Associations	57
Subseries 4: Outgoing Correspondence	61
Subseries 5: Institutions and Organizations	62
Series IV: Institute for Advanced Study	65
Subseries 1: Calendars and Planning	65
Subseries 2: Geertz and the Institute	67
Series V: Research and Writing	74
Subseries 1: Articles by Others	74
Subseries 2: Manuscripts by Others	106
Subseries 3: Reviews of Others' Writings by Geertz	116
Subseries 4: Lectures, Talks, and Short Texts by Geertz	118
Subseries 5: Articles by Geertz	125
Subseries 6: Reviews of Geertz's Writings	131
Subseries 7: Annotated Books	134
Series VI: Restricted	135
Subseries 1: References and Recommendations	135
Subseries 2: Reviews of Applications	143
Subseries 3: IAS Personnel	145
Series VII: Photographs, Objects, and Maps	150
Subseries 1: Photographs and Negatives	150
Subseries 2: Maps and Charts	154
Subseries 3: Objects and Artifacts	157
Sub-Subseries 1: Honors and Awards	157
Sub-Subseries 2: Articles By or About Clifford Geertz	159
Sub-Subseries 3: Miscellaneous Items	161
Sub-Subseries 9: Wiscenancous rients	161
Sub-Subseries 5: Textiles and Other Artifacts	162
sub substitute y, i entities und suber intitutete	102

## **Descriptive Summary**

Identifier	ICU.SPCL.GEERTZC
Title	Geertz, Clifford. Papers
Date	1930s-2007
Size	182 linear feet (295 boxes)
Repository	Hanna Holborn Gray Special Collections Research Center University of Chicago Library 1100 East 57th Street Chicago, Illinois 60637 U.S.A.
Abstract	Clifford Geertz (1926-2006,) anthropologist. The papers include fieldnotes, records of his career as a professor at the University of Chicago from 1960 to 1970, and papers connected to his long tenure at the Institute for Advanced Study in Princeton. Also included are Geertz' prolific correspondence with fellow social scientists and his former students as well as academic sources for his research and drafts of writings and lectures.

## Information on Use

## Access

Series VI includes materials to which access is restricted. Subseries 1 contains student evaluative material that is restricted until 2080. Subseries 2 includes grant applications that are restricted until 2036. Subseries 3 includes personnel files that are restricted until 2050.

The remainder of the collection is open for research.

# Citation

When quoting material from this collection, the preferred citation is: Geertz, Clifford. Papers, [Box #, Folder #], Hanna Holborn Gray Special Collections Research Center, University of Chicago Library

## **Biographical Note**

Clifford Geertz was born in San Francisco on August 23, 1926. Following service in the US Navy during World War II, he earned an AB in Philosophy from Antioch College in 1950. In 1956, he received a PhD from Harvard's Department of Social Relations.

Known, first and foremost, as the father of "Symbolic Anthropology," Geertz began his career as a writer of fiction. His connection to humanist studies, including philosophy and literary

criticism, remained important throughout his career as a social scientist. Breaking away from the positivist and scientific approach to anthropology that had reigned throughout the 1950s, Geertz promoted a literary style within the discipline. He conducted extensive ethnographic research in Indonesia during the 1950s and in Morocco during the 1960s. In 1960, Geertz came to the University of Chicago as an Assistant Professor in the Department of Anthropology. He became Associate Professor in 1962 and Professor in 1964.

Geertz remained at the University of Chicago until 1970, when he accepted an inaugural position as a Professor of Social Science at the newly-formed Institute for Advanced Study in Princeton, New Jersey. He served at the IAS as the Harold F. Linder Professor of Social Science until 1970, when he became Professor Emeritus. During this period he also held joint appointments with Oxford University (1978-1979) and at Princeton University.

Clifford Geertz published numerous essays, books, and articles. Among the most significant are Islam Observed: Religious Development in Morocco and Indonesia (1968,) a collection of essays entitled The Interpretation of Cultures (1970,) and After the Fact: Two Countries, Four Decades, One Anthropologist (1995). He also published numerous reviews and articles for publications including The New Republic and The New York Review of Books.

Geertz was married first to fellow anthropologist Hildred Storey, with whom he had two children. He married Karen Blu, also an anthropologist, 1987. Geertz died in Philadelphia on October 30, 2006.

#### **Scope Note**

This collection has been divided into eight series: I: Fieldnotes; II: Hildred Geertz; III: Correspondence; IV: Institute for Advanced Study; V: Research and Writing; VI: Restricted; VII: Photographs, Objects, and Maps; and VIII: Audio and Video Recordings

Among the collection's many strengths is the hundreds of pages of original fieldnotes from fieldwork conducted by Clifford Geertz and Hildred Geertz in Morocco and by Clifford Geertz with student Lawrence Stone in Indonesia. The researchers kept detailed and meticulous notes and compiled a great deal of primary historic information, including hand-drawn maps, kinship charts, and land ownership tables. Much of this information is represented both in written and pictorial form. Series I is divided into three subseries: Indonesia, Morocco, and Other Locations. Series II contains fieldnotes and writings attributed to Hildred Geertz.

Also invaluable to researchers is the prolific correspondence Geertz maintained throughout his academic career. Series III: Correspondence series has been divided into five subseries:

General Correspondence; Invitations, Regrets and Refusals; Professional Associations; Outgoing Correspondence (a chronological file of copies of letters sent by Geertz); and Institutions and Organizations, which primarily documents Geertz's correspondence with universities, government agencies and cultural organizations.

Series IV: Institute for Advanced Study includes calendars, syllabi, seminar papers, agendas, member lists, and clippings. Files relating to IAS personnel or administrative affairs are in Series VI: Restricted Material.

Series V, Research and Writing includes notes, drafts and offprints of lectures, articles, reviews and other scholarly writings by Geertz, as well as manuscripts and offprints sent to him by colleagues.

Series VI contains files to which access is restricted. The Restricted series is divided into three subseries: References and Recommendations; Grant Applications; and IAS Personnel.

Series VII includes photographs, maps, kinship charts, posters, certificates and other awards given to Geertz, academic regalia, t-shirts collected by Geertz, and objects and artifacts he acquired as gifts or while traveling.

Series VIII includes audio and video recordings created or collected by Geertz.

# **Related Resources**

Browse finding aids by topic.

# **Subject Headings**

- Geertz, Clifford
- Blu, Karen I., 1941-
- Geertz, Hildred
- Institute for Advanced Study (Princeton, N.J.
- University of Chicago. Dept. of Anthropology
- •
- Anthropology
- Ethnology
- Indonesia
- Morocco
- Anthropologists

# INVENTORY

## **Series I: Fieldnotes**

# **Subseries 1: Indonesia** Box 1 Folder 1 March-July 1986 Box 1 Folder 2 February-August 1999 Box 1 Folder 3 Articles, Surveys, 1957 Box 1 Folder 4 Bali, Bordemformati, 1957 Box 1 Folder 5 Bali, Friend Correspondence, 1957 Box 1 Folder 6-8 Bali, Handwritten Notes, 1957 Box 1 Folder 9-11 Bali, Handwritten Notes (photocopy,) 1957 Box 2 Folder 1 Bali, pp 1-149, July 1957-January 1958 Box 2 Folder 2 Bali, pp 150-251, July 1957-January 1958 Box 2 Folder 3 Bali, Volume II, Tihinigan, pp 252-437, April 15-June 6, 1958, Box 2 Folder 4 Bali, Volume II, Tihinigan, pp 199-274, Tables and Lists, April 15-June 26 1958 Box 2 Folder 5 Bali, Notebooks and Clippings, undated Box 3 Folder 1 Bali, Sumatra, Hildred and Clifford Geertz, 1957 Box 3 Folder 2 Bali, Types of Household Composition, undated Box 3

Folder 3 Bali, Maps, Notes, and Lists, 1960s Box 3 Folder 4 Bali, Miscellaneous Data, undated Box 3 Folder 5 Bali, Notebooks, 1957 Box 3 Folder 6 Bali, Professional Correspondence, 1957-1958 Box 3 Folder 7 Bali, Reading Notes, 1951 Box 3 Folder 8 Bali, Socialization, undated Box 3 Folder 9 Bali, Tabanan Gentry, undated Box 3 Folder 10 Bali, The Theatre State, undated Box 3 Folder 11 Boelelang, Census of Batoean Artists Box 3 Folder 12 Budi Setia, Old Stories, Constitution, undated Box 3 Folder 13 Buke Harian Kenanatan, 1954 Box 3 Folder 14 Census of Tokyo, Perusuhan, Pedagang Box 3 Folder 15 Daftar Pokok, BPPB Scholar Box 3 Folder 16 Daftar Kepala Rukun Tetannga, Census, undated Box 3 Folder 17 Daftar djiwarijtik, Census, undated Box 4 Folder 1

Daftar djiwarijtik, Census, undated Box 4 Folder 2 Djapa, Cher Sketches, undated Box 4 Folder 3-6 Donna M, 1954 Box 4 Folder 7 Family Correspondence, 1952 Box 4 Folder 8 Family Correspondence, 1952-1954 Box 4 Folder 9 Family Correspondence, 1957 Box 4 Folder 10 Handwritten notes, Geertz, undated Box 4 Folder 11 Health Statistics, Kantor Kaseahatan, 1965 Box 5 Folder 1 Holland, July 21, 1952 Box 5 Folder 2 H Ten Dam, "Masjaraka Feodal dan Meninggikan Kemakmurun," 1950 Box 5 Folder 3 Indonesia News Service, 1987 Box 5 Folder 4 Indonesia News Service, 1987-1988 Box 5 Folder 5 Indonesia News Service, 1988 Box 5 Folder 6 Indonesia, pp. 846-1029, 1953 Box 5 Folder 7 Indonesia, pp. 1030-1233, 1953-1954 Box 5A Folder 1 Indonesia, pp. 1234-1379, 1954

Box 5A Folder 2 Indonesia, pp. 1380-1539, 1954 Box 5A Folder 3 Indonesia, pp. 1540-1759, 1954 Box 5A Folder 4 Islam, Miscellaneous, Copies Box 5A Folder 5 Jakarta, April 1984 Box 5A Folder 6 Jakarta, undated Box 5A Folder 7 Jakarta, undated Box 5A Folder 8 Travel to Jakarta, Family Correspondence, 1952 Box 6 Folder 1 Jakarta, Family Correspondence, 1952 Box 6 Folder 2 Jakarta, Islam Miscellaneous Data, 1953 Box 6 Folder 3 Java, 1984 Box 6 Folder 4 Java, 1986 Box 6 Folder 5 Java, Table of Contents, Djoojodigeno, MM and Tirtawinata, Raden, 1940 Box 6 Folder 6-12 Javanese Language, Kepalo Deso Paree, 1954 Box 7 Folder 1-3 Javanese Language, Kepalo Deso Paree, 1954 Box 7 Folder 4 Java, Tembang (original,) undated Box 7

Folder 5 Javanese, Lectures by Hendon Box 7 Folder 6 Bob Jay, undated Box 7 Folder 7 Bob Jay, Java, Notes on Politics, undated Box 7 Folder 8 Kampo, Agricultural Studies, 1962 Box 7 Folder 9 Kampo, Agricultural Studies, 1950 Box 7 Folder 10 Kampo, Agricultural Studies, undated Box 8 Folder 1 Kenang-Kenangan, SMP Mardi Trisna Copy 3, 1-47, undated Box 8 Folder 2 Kenangzan, Hidup Saya-Sekolum Menengah, Mt Copy 3, 114-144, undated Box 8 Folder 3 Kenangzan, Mt, Copy 3, 83-113, undated Box 8 Folder 4 Kenangzan, SMPMT, Copy 3, 48-82, undated Box 8 Folder 5 Kenang-Zan, Hidup Saya, undated Box 8 Folder 6 Kenang-Zan, Hidup Saya, undated Box 8 Folder 7 Kamping, Land and House Ownership Pattern, undated Box 8 Folder 8 Life Histories, SGB, undated Box 8 Folder 9 Life Histories, undated Box 9 Folder 1

Life Histories, undated Box 9 Folder 2 Maps, undated Box 9 Folder 3 Modjokuto, Maps Box 9 Folder 4 Names, Female, undated Box 9 Folder 5 Names, Male, undated Box 9 Folder 6 Pare, 1954 Box 9 Folder 7 Pare, Correspondence, 1954 Box 9 Folder 8 Pare, Divorces Box 9 Folder 9 Pare, Divorces, 1952-1954 Box 9 Folder 10 Pare, Households, undated SEE ALSO OVERSIZE Box 9 Folder 11 Pare, Land Ownership, undated Box 9 Folder 12 Pare, Maps, undated Box 9 Folder 13 Pare Miscellaneous documents, undated **Box 10** Folder 1-8 Pare, Original, undated **Box 11** Folder 1-2 Pare, Original, undated Box 11 Folder 3 Pare, Volume I, October 28, 1952-February 28, 1953

**Box 11** Folder 4 Pare, Volume II, March 3-May 31, 1953 Box 11 Folder 5 Pare, Volume III, June 1-September 30, 1953 **Box 12** Folder 1 Pare, Volume IV, October 1-November 12, 1953 **Box 12** Folder 2 Pare, Volume V, November 14-December 31, 1953 **Box 12** Folder 3 Pare, Volume VI, January 1-February 13, 1954 **Box 12** Folder 4 Pare, Volume VII, February 14-April 15, 1954 **Box 12** Folder 5 Pare, Volume VIII, April 16-May 31, 1954 **Box 12** Folder 6 Pare, Volume IX, June 1-September 12, 1954 **Box 12** Folder 7 Pawning, undated **Box 13** Folder 1 Play by Prijo Soewarno, "Takdir Iku Tan Sinelak", 1954 **Box 13** Folder 2 Population, Pertanian Statistics, 1954 **Box 13** Folder 3 Postcards and Posters, undated Box 13 Folder 4 Prep, 1941 Box 13 Folder 5 Research Documents, undated **Box 13** Folder 6 Research Documents, undated **Box 13** 

Folder 7 Sentence Completion, First Trials, undated **Box 13** Folder 8 Slate, Writings by Geertz, undated **Box 13** Folder 9 Songs, undated **Box 13** Folder 10 Songs and Translations, Tembang "Motjopat," undated **Box 14** Folder 1 Speech, Kusan, 1953 **Box 14** Folder 2 Students, undated **Box 14** Folder 3 Subak, Journals, #95, 98, undated **Box 14** Folder 4 Subak, Journals, #120, 135, 148, 153, 160, 164, undated **Box 14** Folder 5 Subak, Journals, #173,175, 178, 180-181, undated **Box 14** Folder 6 Indoneisa, Subak, Journals, #183, 186, 193, 245, 249, 252, 261, 264, 270, 297, undated **Box 14** Folder 7 Summer 1971, Part I, April 29-June 8, 1971 **Box 14** Folder 8 Summer 1971, Part II, June 9-July 26, 1071 **Box 14** Folder 9 Tabanan, Statistics, undated **Box 14** Folder 10 Tapes, circa 1984 **Box 14** Folder 11 Tihingan Materials, undated **Box 14** Folder 12-13 14

Translation Materials, undated Box 15 Folder 1 Tulungredjo Daftar Penduduk, 1954 Box 15 Folder 2 Tulungredo, Land Parcels, undated Box 15 Folder 3 Village Regulations, undated Box 15 Folder 4 Vissman Report, Old Religion Index, 1944

## Subseries 2: Morocco

#### Box 15

#### Folder 5

Notes, November 1985-March 1986

## Box 15

#### Folder 6

Addresses, undated

#### Box 15

## Folder 7

AE Analytique, undated

#### Box 15

Folder 8

Age-Set Summary, undated

#### Box 15

#### Folder 9-10

Boujad, Dale Eickelman, undated

#### Box 15

## Folder 11

Boujad, Dale Eickelman, Preliminary Notes on Boujad as an Urban Center, undated

## Box 15

#### Folder 12

Boujad, Dale Eickelman, Preliminary Notes on Boujad as an Urban Center, Appendix: Merchants and Crafts in Boujad, undated

## Box 15

#### Folder 13

Boujad, Dale Eickelman, Ford Report, 1969

## Box 15

#### Folder 14

Boujad, Dale Eickelman, Rural Economy of the Boujad Region, Annex to Fieldntoes, 196, undated

#### Box 15

#### Folder 15

Boujad, Dale Eickelman, Historical Documents from the Archives of Controle Civile, undated **Box 15** Folder 16 Boujad, Dale Eickelman, Historical Documents, Part II, May 1968 **Box 15** Folder 17 Boujad, Dale Eickelman, Index, undated **Box 15** Folder 18 Boujad, Dale Eickelman, 1969, undated **Box 15** Folder 19 Boujad, Dale Eickelman, Translation of Shergawa Letters, undated **Box 16** Folder 1 Census Tract, undated **Box 16** Folder 2 Checks on Blanks, Missing Units, etc, undated **Box 16** Folder 3 Codes, undated **Box 16** Folder 4 Communal Elections, 1960 **Box 16** Folder 5 Conversation with Zohra, 1966 **Box 16** Folder 6 Country Land Records, 1920-1930s **Box 16** Folder 7 Country Land Records, 1926-1936 **Box 16** Folder 8 Country Land Records, 1926-1936 **Box 16** Folder 9 Country Land Records, 1930s-1950s **Box 16** Folder 10 Country Land Records, 1930s-1950s **Box 16** Folder 11

Dale Eickelman, Accounts, 1967 **Box 17** Folder 1 Dale Eickelman, Accounts, 1967 **Box 17** Folder 2 Dale Eickelman, 1968-1970 **Box 17** Folder 3 Fieldnotes, Dale Eickelman, Shergawa Letters, Parts A & B, 1968-1970 **Box 17** Folder 4-5 Derb L-Miter, Land Records, 1958 **Box 17** Folder 6 Family Correspondence, 1968 **Box 17** Folder 7 Field Data, 1968 **Box 17** Folder 8-9 Garden Land Records, 1960s **Box 17** Folder 10 History of Land Ownership, undated **Box 17** Folder 11 Household Analysis, undated **Box 17** Folder 12 Household Study, undated **Box 18** Folder 1 Housing, undated **Box 18** Folder 2 Housing and Space Summaries, undated **Box 18** Folder 3-4 Index, undated **Box 18** Folder 5 Interviews, Aisawa, undated **Box 18** Folder 6 Interview Translations, 1968

**Box 18** Folder 7 Interviews and Translations, c 1970 **Box 18** Folder 8 Land Ownership, 1962-1966 **Box 18** Folder 9 Fatima Mernissi, Interviews **Box 18** Folder 10 Miscellaneous Notes, 1955-1961 **Box 18** Folder 11 Nouvelle Ville, Land Records, undated **Box 18** Folder 12 Official Documents for Research Approval, 1965 **Box 18** Folder 13 Omar ben Adberrahman, Sidi Lahcen Lyoussi, 1968 **Box 18** Folder 14 Rabat, 1985 **Box 18** Folder 15 Rabat, November 19-December 28, 1985 **Box 19** Folder 1 Rabat, December 30, 1985-February 12, 1986 **Box 19** Folder 2 Rabat, February 1986 **Box 19** Folder 3 Paul Rabinow, Field Summaries, undated **Box 19** Folder 4 Rural Households, undated **Box 19** Folder 5 Sefrou, Adult Males, undated **Box 19** Folder 6 Sefrou, Al-Alam, circa 1980s **Box 19** 

Folder 7 Sefrou, Bouzidi Interviews, January-February 1969 **Box 19** Folder 8 Sefrou, Charts of Sefrou Shopkeepers, 1968 **Box 19** Folder 8 Sefrou, Correspondence, 1968 **Box 19** Folder 9 Sefrou, Correspondence from 'Larry' to Geertz, 1966-1967 **Box 19** Folder 11 Sefrou, Data, undated **Box 19** Folder 12 Sefrou, Families, undated **Box 19** Folder 13 Sefrou, Forestry, undated **Box 19** Folder 14 Sefrou, French Language, 1962 **Box 19** Folder 15 Sefrou, Index, undated **Box 19** Folder 16 Sefrou, Index to Computer Output, undated **Box 19** Folder 17 Sefrou, Interviews, Saint Stories, 1968 **Box 19** Folder 18 Sefrou, Land Records, 1939-1942 **Box 19** Folder 19 Sefrou, Land Records, 1946 **Box 19** Folder 20 Sefrou, Land Records, 1950 **Box 19** Folder 21 Sefrou, Land Records, 1953 **Box 19** Folder 22

Sefrou, Land Records, 1956 **Box 20** Folder 1 Sefrou, Land Records, 1959 **Box 20** Folder 2 Sefrou, Land Records, 1960 **Box 20** Folder 3 Sefrou, Land Records, 1966 **Box 20** Folder 4-11 Sefrou, Land Records, undated **Box 20** Folder 12 Sefrou, Land Records, Volume III, Rural Areas, undated **Box 20** Folder 13 Sefrou, Lists and Outlines, undated **Box 20** Folder 14 Sefrou, Literacy and Education Summaries, undated **Box 20 Folder 15-17** Sefrou, Maps, undated **Box 20** Folder 18 Sefrou, Maps and Indexes, undated **Box 20** Folder 19 Sefrou, Marital Status and Roles for Women, undated Box 20 Folder 20 Sefrou, Men of Sefrou circa 1900, April-May 1966 **Box 20** Folder 21 Sefrou, Municipal Committee and Members Historically, Anonymous, undated **Box 20** Folder 22 Sefrou, Occupations, undated **Box 20** Folder 23 Sefrou, Occupational Summaries, undated **Box 20** Folder 24 Sefrou, Occupational Questions and Summaries, undated

**Box 20** Folder 25 Sefrou, Population Composition, undated **Box 21** Folder 1-2 Sefrou, Programs, Series I, July 1964-July 1966 **Box 21** Folder 3-4 Sefrou, Programs, Series II, July 1968-February 1969 **Box 21** Folder 5 Sefrou, Rural Markets, undated **Box 21** Folder 6 Sefrou, Second Series, July 1968-January 1969 **Box 21** Folder 7 Sefrou, Social Group Comparisons, undated **Box 22** Folder 1 Sefrou, Mulay Rachid, List of Adult Males, undated **Box 22** Folder 2 Sefrou, Larry Rosen, Index and Miscellaneous Notes, undated **Box 22** Folder 3 Sefrou, Larry Rosen, Volume I, January 1966-June 1966 **Box 22** Folder 4-5 Sefrou, Larry Rosen, Volume II, July 1966-November 1966 **Box 22** Folder 6-7 Sefrou, Larry Rosen, Volume III, December 1966-March 1967 **Box 22** Folder 8 Sefrou, Larry Rosen, Volume IV, March 1967-June 1967 **Box 23** Folder 1 Sefrou, Songs, Taped, 1968 **Box 23** Folder 2 Sefrou, Statistics, 1931 **Box 23** Folder 3 Sefrou, Survey of Professionals, 1960 **Box 23** 

Folder 4 Sefrou, Summaries, undated **Box 23** Folder 5 Sefrou, Summaries, undated **Box 23** Folder 6 Sefrou, Tom and Mary Correspondence, 1965 **Box 23** Folder 7 Sefrou, Translations, undated **Box 23** Folder 8 Sefrou, 1968 **Box 24** Folder 1-2 Around Sefrou, 1968 **Box 24** Folder 3 Sefrou, undated **Box 24** Folder 4-6 Morocco Shergawa Letters, transcribed, 1969 **Box 24** Folder 7 Sidi Lachen Lyoussi Summaries, undated **Box 24** Folder 8 Songs Sung by Mohammed ex-Xals, Professional Singer of Sefrou, 1968 **Box 24** Folder 9 Stories about Saints, Taped 1968 **Box 25** Folder 1 Morocco, Volume I, July 7-November 11, 1964, June 30-September 14, 1965 **Box 25** Folder 2 Fieldnotes, Morocco, Volume II, September 17, 1965-August 1966 **Box 25** Folder 3 Morocco, Research and travel documents and correspondence, 1970 **Subseries 3: Other Locations Box 26** Folder 1 Berlin, Jounal, 1983

**Box 26** Folder 2-3 China, Notes on China Trip, January 1981 **Box 26** Folder 4 China, Brochures from China Trip, circa 1981 Series II: Hildred Geertz, Notes and Writings **Box 26** Folder 5-6 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, 1952-1953 **Box 26** Folder 7 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, November 14, 1953-January 26, 1954 **Box 27** Folder 1-2 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, February 17, 1954-August 27, 1954 **Box 27** Folder 3-4 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Bali, August 23, 1957-December 24, 1957 **Box 27** Folder 5-6 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Bali, Volume III, Tihigan, April 5, 1958-June 26, **Box 27** Folder 7-9 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Bali, 1952-1954 **Box 27** Folder 10 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Bali, Ethnic vs National Loyalties in the Indonesian Village, undated **Box 28** Folder 1 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Bali, Maps and Lists, 1958 **Box 28** Folder 2 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Buku, Documents **Box 28** Folder 3 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Java, undated **Box 28** Folder 4 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Pare, Volume I, October 24, 1952-December 30, 1953 **Box 28** Folder 5-6 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Pare, Volume II, October 24, 1952-December 30, 1953 **Box 28** 23

Folder 7-8 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Pare, Volume III, October 24, 1952-December 30, 1953 **Box 28** Folder 9 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Pare, Volume IV, January 1, 1954-September 15, 1954 **Box 29** Folder 1 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Pare, Volume IV, January 1, 1954-September 15, 1954 **Box 29** Folder 2 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Pare, Volume V, January 1, 1954-September 15, 1954 **Box 29** Folder 3 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Pare, Volume VI, January 1, 1954-September 15, 1954 **Box 29** Folder 4-5 Fieldnotes, Indonesia, Pare, May 6, 1953-November 14, 1953 **Box 29** Folder 6 Fieldnotes, Morocco, Fes, 1985-1986 **Box 29** Folder 7 Fieldnotes, Morocco, Marital Statistics, undated **Box 29** Folder 8 Fieldnotes, Morocco, Sefrou, Adluni Genealogies, July 18, 1968-October 29, 1968 **Box 29** Folder 9 Fieldnotes, Morocco, Sefrou, Datebooks, 1966-1977 **Box 30** Folder 1 Fieldnotes, Morocco, Sefrou, Volume I, July 1965-February 1966 **Box 30** Folder 2-3 Fieldnotes, Morocco, Sefrou, Volume II, February 1966-July 1966 **Box 30** Folder 4 Fieldnotes, Morocco, Sefrou, First Trip, Volume III, July-August 1966 **Box 30** Folder 5 Fieldnotes, Morocco, Sefrou, First Trip, House Ownership, July-August 1966 **Box 30** Folder 6

Fieldnotes, Morocco, Sefrou, Second Trip, Volume III, July-October 1968 Box 30 Folder 7

#### 24

Correspondence

#### Box 30

## Folder 8

Articles, General Reference, David Sapir

## Box 30

## Folder 9

Manuscripts, Dramatic/Dramatized/Ritualized Threats, Draft, 1986

# Box 30

## Folder 10

Manuscripts, A Profile of a Moroccan Town, The Theatre of Cruelty, Draft, 1986

## Box 30

## Folder 11

Manuscripts

- Sorcery and Social Change in Bali, 1995
- Toward a Social History of Picture-Making, Draft, 1991

# Series III: Correspondence

# **Subseries 1: General**

## Box 31

## Folder 1

AAA (American Anthropological Association)- Abu-Lughod

## Box 31

## Folder 2

AAA (American Anthropological Association,) 1971-1985

## Box 31

# Folder 3-4

AAA (American Anthropological Association,) Society for Cultural Anthropology, 1981-1983

## Box 31

## Folder 5

AAA (American Anthropological Association,) Society for Cultural Anthropology, 1990-2006

# Box 31

## Folder 6

AAA (American Anthropological Association,) San Francisco, 2000

# Box 31

# Folder 7

AAAS (American Academy of Arts and Sciences,) 1974-1978

## Box 31

# Folder 8

AAAS (American Academy of Arts and Sciences,) 1979-1984

# Box 31

# Folder 9

AAAS (American Academy of Arts and Sciences,) 1987-1990

## Box 31

Folder 10 AAAS, (American Academy of Arts and Sciences,) 1990-2006 **Box 32** Folder 1 AAAS (American Academy of Arts and Sciences,) Membership Committee, 1975-1977 **Box 32** Folder 2 AAAS (American Academy of Arts and Sciences, Sociobiology, American Academy in Berlin, 1977 **Box 32** Folder 3 Correspondence, Acciaioli- Ackerman, 1975-1979 **Box 32** Folder 4-5 Acknowledgements, undated **Box 32** Folder 6 Correspondence, Adams- Aga Khan, 1970-2006 **Box 32** Folder 7-8 Aga Khan Program, 1981-1984 **Box 32** Folder 9 Aga Khan Program for Islamic Architecture, 1991 **Box 32** Folder 10 Agar, Nan **Box 32** Folder 11 Agnelli Foundation, 1973-1976 **Box 32** Folder 12 Aguirre-Ainslie, 1975-1996 **Box 32** Folder 13 Ajami-Aldrich **Box 32** Folder 14 Alexander Box 33 Folder 1 Alfred University- Ambrosi Box 33 Folder 2 American Anthropologist- American Universities Field Staff Box 33

Folder 3 American Economic Association, Speech by Geertz, 1977 Box 33 Folder 4 American Museum of Natural History, 1981-1984 Box 33 Folder 5 American Philosophical Society, 1972-1987 **Box 33** Folder 6 American Philosophical Society, 1988-2006 Box 33 Folder 7 American Society for the Study of Religion (ASSR,) 1972-1986 Box 33 Folder 8 Ames-Amsbury Box 33 Folder 9 Amsterdam, April 26-May 1, 1992 Box 33 Folder 10 Amsterdam-Anderson Box 33 Folder 11 Andrews-Annales Box 33 Folder 12 Annual Review of Anthropology, 2002 **Box 34** Folder 1 Anrubia- Anthropology News, 1979, 2001, 2005 **Box 34** Folder 2 Antioch Box 34 Folder 3 Antioch College, 1994 **Box 34** Folder 4 The Antioch Review **Box 34** Folder 5 Antolini- Anwar, 1971-1990 Box 34 Folder 6

APA (American Philosophical Association,) San Francisco, March 2001 **Box 34** Folder 7 Appleton-Apsitis, 1972-2005 Box 34 Folder 8 Apter, David E, 1973-2006 Box 34 Folder 9 Apter-Arens, 1977-1995 Box 34 Folder 10 Arizona-ASA Box 34 Folder 11 ASA Research Methods Series, 1981-1986 Box 34 Folder 12 Asahina, 1983 Box 34 Folder 13 Asian Studies, 1972, 1996-1997 Box 34 Folder 14 Corresopondence, General, Asian Theatre Journal, 1982-1991 Box 34 Folder 15 Aspen Institute, 1985 **Box 34** Folder 16 Correspondence, Aspen Institute-Association for the Anthropological Study of Play, 1980-1985 Box 34 Folder 17 Association of American Law Schools (AALS,) San Antonio, June 1995 **Box 34** Folder 18 Association for Asian Studies, 1970-1988 Box 34 Folder 19 Atkinson- Aung-Thwin **Box 34** Folder 20-21 Australia undated **Box 35** Folder 1

Australia, undated **Box 35** Folder 2 Australia, 1986-1994 **Box 35** Folder 3 Forwarded to Australia, Summer 1987 Box 35 Folder 4 Forwarded to Australia, Summer 1988 **Box 35** Folder 5 The Australian National University, 1972-1978 **Box 35** Folder 6 Author's Licensing and Collecting Society (ALCS)-Azov **Box 35** Folder 7 Babcock-Bali **Box 35** Folder 8 Bali Arts and Cultural Network, 1984 **Box 35** Folder 9 Balliol-Barcelona, 1976-1997 **Box 35** Folder 10 Barkau-Baumgarten **Box 36** Folder 1 **Bates-Baker** Box 36 Folder 2 Beckerman-Beidelman Box 36 Folder 3 Beirut, March 2007 Box 36 Folder 4 **Bell-Bellagio Box 36** Folder 5 Bellagio, May 1996 **Box 36** Folder 6 Bellah-Bencivengo

**Box 36** Folder 7 Benda Prize Committee, 1970s-1990s **Box 36** Folder 8 Bendix-Bergsen **Box 36** Folder 9 Berlin, 1993 Box 36 Folder 10 Berlin, Einstein Forum, November 10-17, 2001 **Box 36** Folder 11 Berliner-Bertaud **Box 36** Folder 12 Berthoff-Birkenkamp **Box 36** Folder 13 Birthday, 1999 **Box 36** Folder 14 Birnbaum-Blackwell Box 36 Folder 15 Blackwell Publishing Ltd., JRAI (Journal of the Royal Anthropological Institute,) 2004 **Box 37** Folder 1 Blair-Blu Box 37 Folder 2 Blu, Karen Box 37 Folder 3 Blue Ear- Boon **Box 37** Folder 4 Boon, James A, 1970-1984 **Box 37** Folder 5 Borel-Borofsky Box 37 Folder 6 Boskovik-Bowen **Box 37** 

Folder 7 Braay-Brewer **Box 37** Folder 8 **Brill-Brombert Box 37** Folder 9 Brook Production, 1985 **Box 37** Folder 10 **Brooks-Brown** Box 37 Folder 11 Brubeck-Bruner **Box 37** Folder 12 Bryant-Bunzl **Box 38** Folder 1 Burgmur-Buzaljko **Box 38** Folder 2 Cabral-Campus **Box 38** Folder 3 Cambridge Personal, 1997 **Box 38** Folder 4 Cambridge University, July 1997 Box 38 Folder 5 Cambridge University Press, 1985-2000 **Box 38** Folder 6 Carlsen- Carnegie Corporation **Box 38** Folder 7 Canada- Carleton College **Box 38** Folder 8 Carnegie Council-Caws **Box 38** Folder 9 Cecconi-Chattergee **Box 38** Folder 10

Chicago Conference, November 1987 **Box 38** Folder 11 University of Chicago, 1979 **Box 39** Folder 1 University of Chicago, April 1993 **Box 39** Folder 2 University of Chicago Press, 1978-2004 **Box 39** Folder 3 Childs-Chutry **Box 39** Folder 4 Clagett-Cohn **Box 39** Folder 5 Colby College, Maine, May 25, 2003 **Box 39** Folder 6 Cole-The Colorado College **Box 39** Folder 7 Columbia-Commentary **Box 39** Folder 8 Common Knowledge, 1991-1993 **Box 39** Folder 9 Common Knowledge, 1993-1999 **Box 39** Folder 10 Common Knowledge, 2000-2005 **Box 40** Folder 1 Common Knowledge, Skidmore, May 12-13, 2005 Box 40 Folder 2 Community-Comparative Box 40 Folder 3 Comparative Studies in Society and History, 1997 Box 40 Folder 4 Comstock-Condominas

**Box 40** Folder 5 Configurations, 1992-1999 Box 40 Folder 6 Conklin-Cooperative Box 40 Folder 7 Copenhagen, May 1996 **Box 40** Folder 8 Cook-Council Box 40 Folder 9 Council on Foreign Relations Inc. 1998 Box 40 Folder 10 Council of Scholars, Library of Congress, 1982-1988 Box 40 Folder 11 Council of Scholars, Library of Congress, 1989-1993 **Box 40** Folder 12 Couto-Cranz **Box 40** Folder 13 Creative Capital Foundation, June 2003 Box 40 Folder 14 Cresswell-Cuperus Box 41 Folder 1 Current Anthropology, 1990-2006 Box 41 Folder 2 Current Anthropology- CV's Box 41 Folder 3 D'Aboville, 1992 Box 41 Folder 4 Geertz, Daedalus, 1970-1974 Box 41 Folder 5 Daedalus, 1975-2004 Box 41

Folder 6 Daedalus, 1981-1999 Box 41 Folder 7 Daedalus, Development Conference, May 1988 Box 41 Folder 8 Dahbor-Dahlem Konferenzen Box 41 Folder 9 Dalton-Danish Broadcasting Corporation Box 41 Folder 10 Dar Al-Handasah-D'Azevedo Box 41 Folder 11 Deats-Demarath Box 41 Folder 12 Dening- Dikenzo Box 42 Folder 1 DiRenzo, 1997 [2 Floppy Disks] **Box 42** Folder 2 D'Iribarne- Douglass **Box 42** Folder 3 Doyle-Dunn Box 42 Folder 4 Dunningham-Dziegiel **Box 42** Folder 5 Eastern Illinois University-Eickelman **Box 42** Folder 6 Eickelman, Dale M, 1970-2000 **Box 42** Folder 7 Eidson-Elboudrani **Box 42** Folder 8 Correspondence, General, Elfimov-Elliot **Box 42** Folder 9

Erasmus University, Rotterdam Conference, 1985 **Box 42** Folder 10 Eishtan-Emory Box 43 Folder 1 Encyclopedia of Social Science Box 43 Folder 2 Encyclopedia-Erasmianum Box 43 Folder 3 **Ennis-Errington** Box 43 Folder 4 Ertelt Vieth-Espinoza Box 43 Folder 5 Ethnography, 1994-2006 Box 43 Folder 6 Ethnology-Evans Box 43 Folder 7 Evergreen, 1985 Box 43 Folder 8 **Evers-Exxon Education Foundation** Box 43 Folder 9 Fabian and two unidentified letters **Box 45** Folder 9A Fallers, Lloyd, 1970-1974 **Box 43** Folder 10 Facey-Feldman **Box 43** Folder 11 Felix Group, 1982-1985 Box 43 Folder 12 Felix Group, Gordon Mueller, 1989 Box 43 Folder 13 Ferguson-Firth

**Box 44** Folder 1 Fischer-Flybjerg **Box 44** Folder 2 FMIS-Ford **Box 44** Folder 3 Ford Foundation, 1969-1972 **Box 44** Folder 4 Ford Foundation, 1972-1973 **Box 44** Folder 5 Ford Foundation, 1974-1976 **Box 44** Folder 6 Ford Foundation, 1977-1978 **Box 44** Folder 7 Ford Foundation, 1979-1980 **Box 44** Folder 8 Ford Foundation, Trip to Indonesia, 1971 **Box 44** Folder 9 Ford Foundation Trip, Social Sciences in Indonesia, Speech by Geertz, 1972 **Box 44** Folder 10 Ford Foundation- Franklin **Box 44** Folder 11 Free-Fuller Box 45 Folder 1 Gadamer-Gazelle Publishing **Box 45** Folder 2 Editions Gallimard, 1981-1984 **Box 45** Folder 3 Geary-Geertz Box 45 Folder 4 Geertz, Ben, 1976 **Box 45** 

Folder 5 Geertz, Erika, undated **Box 45** Folder 6 Geertz, Hildred, 1979-1990 Box 45 Folder 7 Geertz, Interviews, 1991-2000 **Box 45** Folder 8 Geertz, Publication, 1979-1981 **Box 45** Folder 9 Geertz, Requests for Photos, 1981-2005 **Box 45** Folder 10 Geertz, Who's Who? 1989-2005 **Box 45** Folder 11 Geiger-Georgetown Box 45 Folder 12 The Georgia Review, 1997-2000 **Box 45** Folder 13 Gerstle-Centro Gino Germani **Box 45** Folder 14 Ginsburg-Gonow **Box 45** Folder 15 Global Creative Leadership Summit, 2006 **Box 46** Folder 1 Good-Gray **Box 46** Folder 2 Greeley **Box 46** Folder 3 Green-Gruzinski **Box 46** Folder 4 Guber-Gyula **Box 46** Folder 5

Guggenheim Foundation, 1991-2000 **Box 46** Folder 6 Habermas-Hammoudi Box 46 Folder 7 Hampshire College-Hanson **Box 46** Folder 8 Hanzel-Hartwell Box 47 Folder 1 Harvard Box 47 Folder 2 Harvard University, Honorary Degree, 1974 Box 47 Folder 3 Harvard University Press, 1986-2002 Box 47 Folder 4 Harvey-Harwood Box 47 Folder 5 Hasan-The Hastings Center Box 47 Folder 6 Havelock-Hazelhurst **Box 47** Folder 7 Headly-Herbert Box 47 Folder 8 Herbst-Hirschbein **Box 47** Folder 9 Hirschman-History **Box 47** Folder 10 History and Anthropology, 1988 Box 47 Folder 11 Hobart-Homans Box 47 Folder 12 L'Homme, 2003-2004

**Box 48** Folder 1 Hong-Howe **Box 48** Folder 2 Howe Lecture, CUNY, November 14, 2004 **Box 48** Folder 3 Howell-Howes **Box 48** Folder 4 Huber-Hymes **Box 48** Folder 5 IBM Israel-Indonesia **Box 48** Folder 6 Indonesia, 1986 **Box 48** Folder 7 Indonesia Award, March 12, 2002 **Box 48** Folder 8 Indonesia, The Felix Group, Java Project, Gordon Mueller, 1984 **Box 48** Folder 9 Indonesia Map, May 14, 2001 **Box 48** Folder 10 Corresondence, General, Industrial and Corporate Change, 2000 **Box 48** Folder 11 Ingham-Inglis Box 48 Folder 12 Inheritance **Box 48** Folder 13 Ingham-Institute **Box 48** Folder 14 International Box 48 Folder 15 International Association for Cultural Freedom, 1977 **Box 49** 

Folder 1 International Journal for Middle Eastern Studies, 1990 **Box 49** Folder 2 Iowa-Iran **Box 49** Folder 3 Isaac-Israel **Box 49** Folder 4 Israel Trip (Canceled,) May 2002 **Box 49** Folder 5 Italy **Box 49** Folder 6 Jacknis-Jansen Box 49 Folder 7 Japan, 1984 Box 49 Folder 8 Japan-Jay Box 49 Folder 9 Jervis-Joseph Box 49 Folder 10 Journal of Peasant Studies, 1972-1976 Box 49 Folder 11 Journal-Just Box 50 Folder 1 Kabamba-Kats **Box 50** Folder 2 Kats, Ivan Box 50 Folder 3 Katz-Kiel **Box 50** Folder 4 Kelly-Khare Box 50 Folder 5

Khabiti-Kittay **Box 50** Folder 6 Klapp- Koninklijk Box 50 Folder 7 Konstanz Trip, September 3-20, 2000 Box 50 Folder 8 Koprowski-Kruger Box 51 Folder 1 Kuhn-Kyoto Box 51 Folder 2 Lachman-Langacker Box 51 Folder 3 Lansing, Steven Box 51 Folder 4 Laporte-Lepenies Box 51 Folder 5 Lepenies, Wolf, 1984-2006 Box 51 Folder 6 Lepenies, Wolf, Yellow Pads, 1987-1995 Box 51 Folder 7 Lepsius-Leyton Box 51 Folder 8 Li-Lichterman **Box 51** Folder 9 Liddle, Bill Box 51 Folder 10 Lieber-Loeffler Box 52 Folder 1 London-Lystra **Box 52** Folder 2 MacAloon-MacDougall

Box 52 Folder 3 Mack **Box 52** Folder 4 Macke-Manganaro **Box 52** Folder 5 Mangham-Marrs **Box 52** Folder 6 Martin-Mathias **Box 52** Folder 7 Matlock Nationalism Seminar, December 4-6, 1997 **Box 52** Folder 8 Matson-McCloskey **Box 52** Folder 9 McCloskey, Donald Box 53 Folder 1 McConnell-Medina Box 53 Folder 2 Mediterranis Box 53 Folder 3 Medlinsky-Michigan Box 53 Folder 4 Michigan, March 10-20, 2003 Box 53 Folder 5 Michrina-Miles Box 53 Folder 6 Millar-Mintz Box 53 Folder 7 Mintz Lecture, November 12, 2003 Box 53 Folder 8 Mississippi-Modena Box 53

Folder 9 Modena, May 1993 **Box 53** Folder 10 Modena, 1995 **Box 53** Folder 11 Modena, 1996 **Box 53** Folder 12 MLA (Modern Language Association,) Chicago, December, 1999 **Box 53** Folder 13 MLA (Modern Language Association,) 2003-2005 **Box 54** Folder 1 Mokhtar-Morocco **Box 54** Folder 2 Morocco, 1985-1995 **Box 54** Folder 3 Morocco, May 2000 **Box 54** Folder 4 Correspondence, Morse-Mutongi **Box 54** Folder 5 Naciri-National **Box 54** Folder 6 National Academy of Sciences, 1973-1974 **Box 54** Folder 7 National Academy of Sciences, 1976 **Box 54** Folder 8 National Academy of Sciences, 1977 **Box 54** Folder 9 National Academy of Sciences, 1979 **Box 54** Folder 10 National Academy of Sciences, 1983-1985 **Box 55** Folder 1

National Academy of Sciences, 1980 **Box 55** Folder 2 National Academy of Sciences, 1981-1982 **Box 55** Folder 3 National Academy of Sciences, 1991-1993 **Box 55** Folder 4 National Academy of Sciences, 1994-1999 **Box 55** Folder 5 National Academy of Sciences, 1990-2007 **Box 55** Folder 6 National Academy of Sciences, Assembly of Behavioral and Social Sciences, 1973-1980 **Box 55** Folder 7 National Academy of Sciences, Margaret Mead Memoir, 1984-1989 **Box 55** Folder 8 National Academy of Sciences, Membership, 1984 **Box 55** Folder 9 National Academy of Sciences, Membership Committee, Class V, 1974-1977 **Box 55** Folder 10 National Academy of Sciences, Membership Committee, Class V, 1978-1980 **Box 56** Folder 1 National Endowment for the Humanities, (NEH,) 1974-1976 **Box 56** Folder 2 National Endowment for the Humanities (NEH,) 1977-1978 **Box 56** Folder 3 National Endowment for the Humanities, (NEH,) 1979-1980 **Box 56** Folder 4 National Endowment for the Humanities, (NEH) Institute, St. Louis MO, July 1-6, 1998 **Box 56** Folder 5 National Institute of Mental Health (NIMH) Reviews, 1971 **Box 56** 

#### Folder 6

National Science Foundation, 1971-1997

**Box 56** Folder 7 Nebraska-Nelson **Box 56** Folder 8 Netherlands University Institute, 1991-1992 **Box 56** Folder 9 Neu-New Republic **Box 56** Folder 10 The New Republic, 1981-1990 **Box 56** Folder 11 The New Republic, 1991-2006 **Box 56** Folder 12 New School for Social Research, 1981-1987 **Box 57** Folder 1 New School-New York **Box 57** Folder 2 New York Review of Books, 1969-1981 **Box 57** Folder 3 New York Review of Books, 1982-1990 Box 57 Folder 4 New York Review of Books, 1991-1998 **Box 57** Folder 5 New York Review of Books, 2000-2006 Box 57 Folder 6 New York Times, 1983-1998 **Box 57** Folder 7 New York University **Box 57** Folder 8 New York University, New York Institute for the Humanities,(NYIH,) 1977-1979 **Box 57** Folder 9 New York University, New York Institute for the Humanities, (NYIH,) 1980-1987 **Box 57** 

Folder 10 New York University, Society of Fellows, 1987-1991 **Box 57** Folder 11 Nidle-Nusbaum **Box 58** Folder 1 Obadia-Okhera **Box 58** Folder 2 University of Oklahoma **Box 58** Folder 3 Olney-Olstor **Box 58** Folder 4 Akos Oster, 1995 **Box 58** Folder 5 Ostrach-Owens **Box 58** Folder 6 Oxford 1 **Box 58** Folder 7 Oxford 2 **Box 58** Folder 8 Oxford 3 **Box 58** Folder 9 Padgett-Paris Box 59 Folder 1 Paris Conference, May-June 1994 **Box 59** Folder 2 Paris Conference, May 2006 **Box 59** Folder 3 Park-Pen **Box 59** Folder 4 Correspondence, Pelras-Perotti **Box 59** Folder 5

Perseus Publishing, 2001-2003 **Box 59** Folder 6 Peters-Philadelphia **Box 59** Folder 7 Philadelphia Philosophy Consortium, 1989 **Box 59** Folder 8 Peters-Pinxten **Box 59** Folder 9 Pinxten, Rik, Cultural Dynamics, 1986-2005 **Box 59** Folder 10 Pisarro-Prager **Box 60** Folder 1 Pram (Pramoedya Ananta Toer,) 1994-1996 **Box 60** Folder 2 Potter-Price **Box 60** Folder 3 Princeton, 1969-1984 **Box 60** Folder 4 Princeton, 1985-2006 **Box 60** Folder 5 Princeton, Center for Humane Values, Annual Report, 1991-1992 **Box 60** Folder 6 Princeton, Hammoudi Conference, May 5-7, 1995 **Box 60** Folder 7 Princeton University Press, 1987-2002 **Box 60** Folder 8 Prins-Purwo **Box 60** Folder 9 Quadrant-Quinn **Box 60** Folder 10 Rabat-Rapport

**Box 60** Folder 11 Raritan, 1980-2005 Box 61 Folder 1 Raritan, Evans-Pritchard Essay, 1982 Box 61 Folder 2 Rassam-Reynolds Box 61 Folder 3 Ribero-Riesman Box 61 Folder 4 Riesman, David, 1979 Box 61 Folder 5 Rittenberg-Rockafeller Foundation Box 61 Folder 6 **Rodgers-Rorty** Box 61 Folder 7 Rosaldo-Rosen **Box 62** Folder 1 Rosenblatt-Rowman Box 62 Folder 2 Royal Anthropolgical Institute **Box 62** Folder 3 Rubenstein-Rulleau Box 62 Folder 4 Russell Sage Foundation, 1986-2001 Box 62 Folder 5 Rustin-Ryan Box 62 Folder 6 Sackler-Sanger Box 62 Folder 7 Santa Barbara, May 1989 Box 62

Folder 8 Santa Cruz, December 1991 **Box 62** Folder 9 Santa Fe Conference, December 1991 Box 62 Folder 10 Santosa-Schmookler **Box 63** Folder 1 Schneider-Schuyler **Box 63** Folder 2 Schwartz, Stephen, New York Review of Books **Box 63** Folder 3 Schwarz-Schweizer **Box 63** Folder 4 Science in Context, 1985-1991 **Box 63** Folder 5 Science Weekly Box 63 Folder 6 Science-Sclari Box 63 Folder 7 Scobie-Sebestyen Box 63 Folder 8 Seddon-Sennett Box 63 Folder 9 Sennett, Richard **Box 63** Folder 10 Sentosa-Shippey Box 63 Folder 11 Shkiar-Silverman **Box 63** Folder 12 Silvers-Simpson **Box 64** Folder 1

Singer-Sloan Foundation

#### Box 64

#### Folder 2

Sloan Foundation, November 1984

### Box 64

#### Folder 3

Slymovics-Smith-Hefner

### Box 64

### Folder 4

Smithsonian Institution, 1970-1974

#### Box 64

#### Folder 5

Smithsonian Institution, Consultant, 1991

## Box 64

### Folder 6

Smolicz-Sobary

## Box 64

### Folder 7

Sobary, Mohamad, 1990

### Box 64

### Folder 8

Social Analysis-Social Science

### Box 64

### Folder 9

Social Science Quotation, Merton, Robert, Ed.

## Box 64

### Folder 10

Social Science Research council, Board of Directors, 1975-1980

### Box 65

#### Folder 1-4

Social Science Research Council, Indic States Conference, Participants' papers, Writings by Others, 1977

## Box 65

### Folder 5

Social Science Research Council, International Committee, 1972-1980

## Box 65

### Folder 6

Social Science Research Council, Miscellaneous, 1977-1980

### Box 65

#### Folder 7

Social Science Research Council, Problems and Policy Committee, 1975-1976

### Box 65

### Folder 8-9

Social Science Research Council, Southeast Asia Committee, 1975-1976

### Box 66

### Folder 1-2

Social Science Research Council, Southeast Asia Joint Committee, 1977-1978 **Box 66** Folder 3 Social Science Research Council, 1977 **Box 66** Folder 4 Social Science Research Council, 1985 **Box 66** Folder 5 Social Science Research Council, 1986-2000 **Box 66** Folder 6 Social Text- Society **Box 66** Folder 7 Society for Literature and Science **Box 66** Folder 8 Society-Soedjatmoko **Box 66** Folder 9 Soloman-Stanford **Box 66** Folder 10 Stanford, April 9-10, 1999 **Box 66** Folder 11 Stanford, Henry Camp Memorial Lecture, November 13-17, 1972 **Box 67** Folder 1-3 Stanford University Press, Works and Lives, 1988 **Box 67** Folder 4 Stanford University Press, Works and Lives, 1989 **Box 67** Folder 5 Stannard-Stern Box 67 Folder 6 Stewart-Stocking Box 67 Folder 7 Stoler-Sumihara Box 67 Folder 8 Sunder-Swartz

Box 67 Folder 9 Sweden, September, 1996 Box 67 Folder 10 Sweet-Szwed Box 67 Folder 11 Tabako-Taylor **Box 68** Folder 1 Taylor, Charles, Manuscript **Box 68** Folder 2 Tedlock-Tetlock **Box 68** Folder 3 University of Texas, Austin "Thought" **Box 68** Folder 4 **Tibit-Times Box 68** Folder 5 Times Literary Supplement, 1983-2001 **Box 68** Folder 6 **Tipton-Trout Box 68** Folder 7 Tsing-TV Man Union **Box 68** Folder 8 Uchida-U.N. **Box 68** Folder 9 **UNESCO Box 68** Folder 10 Ungara-Uswatte **Box 68** Folder 11 Valensi- Vander Veer **Box 69** Folder 1 Van Leer Jerusalem-Verene **Box 69** 

Folder 2 Verney-Voice of America **Box 69** Folder 3 Volkswagenwerk **Box 69** Folder 4 Von Barloewen, Constantin **Box 69** Folder 5 Von Barloewen-Vovelle **Box 69** Folder 6 Jacques Waardenburg, 'Religion and Reason' Series, 1971-1990 **Box 69** Folder 7 Wade-Wang **Box 69** Folder 8 Ward-Waterbury **Box 69** Folder 9 Watts-Werblowsky **Box 69** Folder 10 Wesleyan-Wessman **Box 69** Folder 11 Whalen-White Box 70 Folder 1 Whitehead-Williams **Box 70** Folder 2 Willis-Witherspoon **Box 70** Folder 3 Wolker-Wooster **Box 70** Folder 4 World Bank, 1991-1998 **Box 70** Folder 5 World of Human Culture, Wang Ming Mang **Box 70** Folder 6

World-Wylie **Box 70** Folder 7 Yago-Yale University Press **Box 70** Folder 8 Yale University Press, Starrs Law Lectures, 1981 Box 71 Folder 1 Yale University Press, Starrs Law Lectures, 1981 **Box 71** Folder 2 Yallman-Yengoyan **Box 71** Folder 3 Yengoyan, Aram, 1971-1996 Box 71 Folder 4 Yerkovich-Zuckerman

## Subseries 2: Invitations, Regrets, and Refusals

Box 72 Folder 1 January-April 1975 Box 72 Folder 2 May-September 1975 Box 72 Folder 3 November-December 1975 Box 72 Folder 4 January-December 1976 Box 72 Folder 5 January-December 1977 Box 72 Folder 6 January-December 1978 **Box 73** Folder 1 January 1979-December 1980 Box 73 Folder 2 1981 **Box 73** 

Folder 3 1982 Box 73 Folder 4 1983 Box 73 Folder 5 January-July 1984 **Box 73** Folder 6 September-December 1984 Box 73 Folder 7 January-June 1985 **Box 73** Folder 8 August-December, 1985 Box 73 Folder 9 January-June, 1986 Box 74 Folder 1 July-December 1986 **Box 74** Folder 2 January-June 1987 Box 74 Folder 3 July-December 1987 Box 74 Folder 4 December 1983-September 1987 **Box 74** Folder 5 January-June 1988 **Box 74** Folder 6 July-December 1988 Box 74 Folder 7 January-June 1989 **Box 75** Folder 1 July-December 1989 Box 75 Folder 2

January-June 1990 Box 75 Folder 3 July-December 1990 Box 75 Folder 4 January-June 1991 Box 75 Folder 5 July-December 1991 Box 75 Folder 6 January-December 1992 Box 76 Folder 1 January-June 1993 Box 76 Folder 2 July-December 1993 Box 76 Folder 3 January-June 1994 **Box 76** Folder 4 July-December 1994 Box 76 Folder 5 January-August 1995 **Box 76** Folder 6 September-December 1995 Box 77 Folder 1 January-March 1996 Box 77 Folder 2 April-June 1996 Box 77 Folder 3 July-December 1996 Box 77 Folder 4 January-June 1997 Box 77 Folder 5 July-September 1997

**Box 77** Folder 6 October-December 1997 Box 77 Folder 7 January-March 1998 Box 77 Folder 8 April-June 1998 Box 77 Folder 9 July-December 1998 **Box 78** Folder 1 1999 **Box 78** Folder 2 2000 Box 78 Folder 3 2001 **Box 78** Folder 4 2002 Box 78 Folder 5 2003 Box 78 Folder 6 2004-2006 **Box 78** Folder 7 Cambridge University Press, Studies in Cultural Systems Box 78 Folder 8 Academic Associations, 2005 **Box 78** Folder 9 Publishers, occasional correspondence, 1994-2007 **Subseries 3: Professional Associations** 

Box 79 Folder 1 American Association for the Advancement of Science, Science 80, 1979-1981 Box 79 Folder 2 Asia Society, 1971-1980

### Box 79

### Folder 3

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Cover Memoranda, Agenda, Preliminary Proposal

## Box 79

### Folder 4

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Draft from Gelman and Brown

## Box 79

#### Folder 5

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Draft from Hochberg

## Box 79

### Folder 6

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Draft from Tversky and Kahneman

### Box 79

### Folder 7

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Draft from Hannan

### Box 79

## Folder 8

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Draft from Ross and LaFree

# Box 79

## Folder 9

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Draft from Lynn

## Box 79

### Folder 10

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Draft from Prewitt

### Box 79

### Folder 11

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Draft from Lave and Lave

## Box 79

### Folder 12

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Draft from Laslett

### Box 79

## Folder 13

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Draft from Smesler

### Box 79

#### Folder 14

Committee on Basic Research in the Behavioral and Social Sciences, September 30-October 1, 1983, Minutes from June 1983 Committee Meeting

### Box 79

#### Folder 15

Exxon, 1984

## Box 79

## Folder 16

Ford Foundation, January 1999

### Box 79

#### Folder 17-18

International Sociological Association, 9th World Congress, August 1978, Papers, 1977-1978

### Box 80

### Folder 1

International Sociological Association, 9th World Congress, August 1978, Papers Refused, 1977-1978

#### Box 80

#### Folder 2

National Academy of Sciences, 1973

## Box 80

## Folder 3

National Academy of Sciences, 1974

#### Box 80

#### Folder 4

National Academy of Sciences, 1975

#### Box 80

### Folder 5

National Academy of Sciences, 1977-1979

### Box 80

#### Folder 6

National Academy of Sciences, ABASS, 1981-1982

#### Box 81

### Folder 1

National Academy of Sciences, CBASSE, Committee on Basic Research, 1982-1984

## Box 81

### Folder 2

National Academy of Sciences, Commission on International Relations, 1970-1974

### Box 81

### Folder 3

National Academy of Sciences, Commission on International Relations, January-October 1974

### Box 81

#### Folder 4

National Academy of Sciences, Commission on International Relations, November-December 1974 Box 82

Folder 1

National Academy of Sciences, Commission on International Relations, 1976

### Box 82

### Folder 2

National Academy of Sciences, Committee on Human Rights, Related, 1976-1977

## Box 82

## Folder 3

National Academy of Sciences, Committee on Human Rights, 1976

### Box 82

### Folder 4

National Academy of Sciences, Committee on Human Rights, Current, 1977

### Box 83

#### Folder 1

National Academy of Sciences, Commission on International Relations, January-March 1975

### Box 83

#### Folder 2-3

National Academy of Sciences, Commission on International Relations, March-May 1975

### Box 83

### Folder 4

National Academy of Sciences, Committee on Human Rights, Other, 1977

### Box 83

#### Folder 5

National Academy of Sciences, Committee on Human Rights, Current, 1978-1979

## Box 84

### Folder 1

National Academy of Sciences, Committee on Human Rights, 1978-1979

### Box 84

### Folder 2

National Academy of Sciences, Committee on Human Rights, 1981-1982

### Box 84

### Folder 3

National Academy of Sciences, Letter to Members, May 1972-May 1973

#### Box 84

### Folder 4

National Academy of Sciences, Membership, 1981-1982

### Box 84

#### Folder 5

National Academy of Sciences, Membership Ballots, 1990

## Box 85

#### Folder 1

National Academy of Sciences, Nationalism Conference, 1988

#### Box 85

### Folder 2

National Academy of Sciences, President's Committee, Food and Nutrition Study, 1975

Box 85

#### Folder 3

National Academy of Sciences, Publications, 1969-1972

## Box 85

#### Folder 4

National Endowment for the Humanities, Interpretations Institute, Summer 1988

## Box 85

## Folder 5

National Research Council, Annual Program Plan, 1981-1982

## Box 85

## Folder 6

Social Science Research Council, Indic States Conference, 1978, Conference Paper

### Box 85

### Folder 7

Social Science Research Council, Indic States Conference, 1978, Future, Classical States of Southeast Asia

## Box 85

### Folder 8

Social Science Research Council, Indic States Conference, Institute Procedure, 1977

### Box 85

## Folder 9

Social Science Research Council, Indic States Conference, Invitations, Acceptances, Follow-Up, Correspondence, 1977

### Box 85

### Folder 10

Social Science Research Council, Indic States Conference, Notes, 1977

### **Subseries 4: Outgoing Correspondence**

**Box 86** Folder 1 1978-1979 **Box 86** Folder 2 1980 **Box 86** Folder 3 1981 **Box 86** Folder 4-5 1982 **Box 86** Folder 6 1983 **Box 87** Folder 1 1983

**Box 87** Folder 2-3 1984 **Box 87** Folder 4-5 1985 **Box 87** Folder 6 1986 **Box 88** Folder 1 1986 **Box 88** Folder 2-3 1987 **Box 88** Folder 4 Amy Jackson, 1979-1982 **Box 88** Folder 5 Amy Jackson, 1983-1987 **Box 88** Folder 6 Amy Jackson, 1979-1987

### **Subseries 5: Institutions and Organizations**

**Box 89** Folder 1 American Museum of Natural History, Festival of Indonesia, 1990-1991 Box 89 Folder 2 American Scholar, 1974-1983 **Box 89** Folder 3 Antioch College, Social Science Prize, 1957 **Box 89** Folder 4 Australia National University, Summer 1987 **Box 89** Folder 5 BBC, 1975-1983 **Box 89** Folder 6 Berkeley, Hitchcock Lectures, 1990 **Box 89** Folder 7

Cambridge University Press, Studies in Cultural Systems, 1975-1979

### Box 89

## Folder 8

Cambridge University Press, Studies in Cultural Systems, February-December 1980

## Box 89

## Folder 9

Cambridge University Press, Studies in Cultural Systems, January-December 1981

## Box 89

## Folder 10

Cambridge, University Press, Studies in Cultural Systems, Contracts and Correspondence, 1975-1983

### Box 89

#### Folder 11

Contracts and Legal Documents, 1960s

### Box 90

### Folder 1

Emory University, February 1996

### Box 90

### Folder 2

Erasmus Symposium, Amsterdam, May 1994

### Box 90

## Folder 3

European University Institute, Florence, Italy, 1994

### Box 90

#### Folder 4

Fukusaka Asian Cultural Prize, 2004

## Box 90

**Folder 5** Geneva, June 18-27, 1999

## Box 90

## Folder 6

Georgetown University, April 1996

### Box 90

### Folder 7

Georgetown University, May 22, 1998

### Box 90

#### Folder 8 Cetty Center April June 1998

Getty Center, April-June 1998

#### Box 90 Folder 9

Greece, July 12-15, 1999

## Box 90

# Folder 10

Hartwick College, April 13-14, 1992

## Box 90

Folder 11

Harvard Divinity, March 12, 1998 **Box 90** Folder 12 University of Hawaii, 1993 (Canceled) **Box 90** Folder 13 Hebrew University, Jerusalem, Harvard Lectures, May 1990 **Box 90** Folder 14 Honors and Celebrations of Others **Box 90** Folder 15 Indiana University, March/April 1998 **Box 91** Folder 1-2 Institute for Humanities, Vienna, 1984-2000 **Box 91** Folder 3 Institut fur die Wissenschaften vom Menschen, June 1995 **Box 91** Folder 4 Invitation to the White House, Photo, 1996 **Box 91** Folder 5 Lotissement Kadiri, Business Cards and Notes **Box 91** Folder 6 Nanterre, 1988 **Box 91** Folder 7 Schloss Neuhardenberg, Germany, June 5, 2004 **Box 91** Folder 8-9 Social Science Research Council, China Trip, 1981 **Box 91** Folder 10 Swarthmore College, 1984 **Box 91** Folder 11 Tucson, February 2001 **Box 91** Folder 12 United States Department of State, Indonesia, 1997 **Box 91** Folder 13 United States Department of State, Indonesia, November-December 1999 Box 92

Folder 1

United States Department of State, Indonesia, Receipts, 1999

## Box 92

## Folder 2

United States Department of State, Travel to Jakarta, 1999

## Box 92

### Folder 3

University of Virginia, April 10, 2003

### Box 92

**Folder 4** Yale, May 5-9, 2005

Box 92

## Folder 5

Yale Studies in Hermeneutics, undated

### Box 92

### Folder 6

Yogya, Indonesia, October 1996

## Series IV: Institute for Advanced Study

## **Subseries 1: Calendars and Planning**

```
Box 92
Folder 7
  University of Chicago, Data-Text System Users, 1968
Box 92
Folder 8
  Calendar, 1979
Box 93
Folder 1
  Business Cards and Notebooks
Box 93
Folder 2
  Calendar, 1976-1977
Box 93
Folder 3
  Calendar, 1977
Box 93
Folder 4
  Calendar, 1980
Box 93
Folder 5
  Calendar, 1981
Box 93
Folder 6
  Calendar, 1982
```

Box 93 Folder 7 Calendar, 1984 Box 93 Folder 8 Calendar, 1987 Box 93 Folder 9 Calendar, 1988 Box 93 Folder 9 Notebook, nd Box 93 Folder 10 Notebooks, nd **Box 93** Folder 11 Planner, 1971 Box 93 Folder 12 Planner, 1971-1972 **Box 93** Folder 13 Planner, 1972-1973 Box 93 Folder 14 Planner, 1973-1974 Box 93 Folder 15 Planner, 1974-1975 Box 94 Folder 1 Planner, 1975-1976 Box 94 Folder 2 Planner, 1987-1988 Box 94 Folder 3 Planner, 1989 Box 94 Folder 4 Planner, 1990 Box 94 Folder 5 Planner, 1991 **Box 94** 

## Folder 6 Planner, 1991-1992 **Box 94** Folder 7 Planner, 1992-1993 Box 94 Folder 8 Planner, 1994 Box 94 Folder 9 Planner, 1995 Box 94 Folder 10 School of Social Science, Brochures **Box 94A** Pocket diaries, 1972-1975, 1980-1983

## Subseries 2: Geertz and the Institute

**Box 95** Folder 1 Anthropology Interpretation Group, 1981-1982 **Box 95** Folder 2 Archives Project, 1985-1986, Copies **Box 95** Folder 3 Archives, University of Wyoming, 1980 **Box 95** Folder 4 Bioethics, 2000s, Copies **Box 95** Folder 5 Bibliographies, Books Given to Library by Geertz, 1975 **Box 95** Folder 6 Bios, Geertz **Box 95** Folder 7 Louise T Blouin Foundation, 2006 **Box 95** Folder 8 Clippings **Box 95** Folder 9 Clippings, 1970s, Copies **Box 95** 

Folder 10 Clippings, 1970s, Copies **Box 95** Folder 11 Clippings and Articles, 1970s, Copies **Box 95** Folder 12 Clippings, 1990s, Copies **Box 95** Folder 13 Clippings and Correspondence, 1990s **Box 95** Folder 14 Clippings, Member Lists, 1980s, Copies **Box 95** Folder 15 Computing **Box 95** Folder 16 Conference Documents, 1990s, Copies **Box 95** Folder 17 Conference Program Memos, 1980s, Copies **Box 96** Folder 1 Course Syllabi **Box 96** Folder 2 Curriculum Vitaes, 1973-1987 **Box 96** Folder 3 Darnton Course, Lecture, 1980 **Box 96** Folder 4 Directories, 1980-1983 **Box 96** Folder 5 el-Maudden, March-May 1995, Copies **Box 96** Folder 6 Emails, Summer 2004 **Box 96** Folder 7 Europe Travel Arrangements, 2004 **Box 96** Folder 8

Formal Appointment Letter, 1970 **Box 96** Folder 9 Faculty Hiring Announcement **Box 96** Folder 10 Geertz Curriculum Vitae, Book Distribution, Sketch **Box 96** Folder 11 Geertz, Death Notices and Correspondence, 2007 **Box 96** Folder 12 Geertz Retirement Party **Box 96** Folder 13 History and Organization, copies, 1930s **Box 96** Folder 14 Home Computer for Geertz, 1999 **Box 96** Folder 15 IAS Conference, Geertz Organizer, 1972 **Box 97** Folder 1 IAS Conference Papers, Participants, Blackboard Notes, Schedules, 1972 **Box 97** Folder 2 IAS Conference, Future Planning, 1972 **Box 97** Folder 3 Institute General Information, through August 1976 **Box 97** Folder 4 In Memoriam, 1983 **Box 97** Folder 5 Institute AMIAS, 1980s **Box 97** Folder 6 Interests 1984-1985 Box 97 Folder 7 Jackson, Amy, undated **Box 97** Folder 8 Jury Duty, Geertz, 1987

Box 97 Folder 9 Kuhn, 1990s, Copies Box 97 Folder 10 The Law and Ethics Seminar Box 97 Folder 11 Legal Reading Group, 1980s **Box 98** Folder 1 Letters, Flyers, 1990s **Box 98** Folder 2 Library Committee, 1986-1987 **Box 98** Folder 3 Magazines and Newsletters **Box 98** Folder 4 Materials, 1974-1988 **Box 98** Folder 5 Materials, 1977-1988 **Box 98** Folder 6 Materials, 1979-1982 **Box 98** Folder 7 Materials, 1990-1991 **Box 98** Folder 8 Materials, 1992-1997 Box 99 Folder 1 Materials, 1982-1985 **Box 99** Folder 2 Materials, 1986-1993 **Box 99** Folder 3 Materials, 1986-1995 **Box 99** Folder 4 Materials, 1980-1997 **Box 100** 

Folder 1 Modernization Seminar, 1995-1996 **Box 100** Folder 2 Mementos **Box 100** Folder 3 Monday Seminar, November 4, 1991, Anti Anti-Relativism **Box 100** Folder 4 Morocco Seminar, 1984-1985 **Box 100** Folder 5 National Science Foundation Proposal, No BNS-8505858 **Box 100** Folder 6 National Science Foundation Proposal for Grant 1985-1986 **Box 100** Folder 7 "Non-Standard History" Seminar, January 1989 **Box 100** Folder 8 Odds and Ends **Box 100** Folder 9 Office Equipment and Supplies, 1980s-2000s **Box 100** Folder 10 Office Space, 1981, Copies **Box 100** Folder 11 "Other" Seminar, 1984-1985, Copies **Box 100** Folder 12 Paris Trip, 2006 **Box 101** Folder 1 Prizes, AAA, Distinguished Lecturer, 1983 **Box 101** Folder 2 Prizes, The Association for Asian Studies, Distinguished Scholar Award, 1987 **Box 101** Folder 3 Prizes, Antioch University, Honorary Degree, 1999 **Box 101** Folder 4

Prizes, Bates College, Honorary Degree, Photos, 1980 **Box 101** Folder 5 Prizes, Brandeis University, Honorary Degree, 1984 **Box 101** Folder 6 Prizes, The British Academy, 1991 Box 101 Folder 7 Prizes, Certificate, undated **Box 101** Folder 8 Prizes, Colby College, Honorary Degree, 2003 **Box 101** Folder 9 Prizes, Knox College, Honorary Degree 1982 **Box 101** Folder 10 Prizes, National Book Critics Circle Award, 1988 **Box 101** Folder 11 Prizes, North Michigan University, Honorary Degree, 1975 **Box 101** Folder 12 Prizes, University of Cambridge, Honorary Degree, 1997 **Box 101** Folder 13 Prizes, University of Chicago, Honorary Degree, 1979 **Box 101A** Folder 1 Prizes, Fukuoka Asian Cultural Prize, 1992 **Box 101A** Folder 2 Prizes, Fukuoka Nominations, 1993 **Box 101A** Folder 3 Prizes, Fukuoka Prize, 1993 **Box 101A** Folder 4 Prizes, Fukuoka Prize, Press Coverage **Box 101A** Folder 5 Prizes, Lincoln University, 1987 **Box 101A** Folder 6 Prizes, Princeton University, 1995

**Box 102** Folder 1 Prizes, Who's Who in America Achievement Award, 1985 **Box 102** Folder 2 Prizes, Williams College, Honorary Degree, 1991 **Box 102** Folder 3 Proposal, The Felix Group **Box 102** Folder 4 Proposal, Gerda Henkel Siftung **Box 102** Folder 5 Reception in Honor of Dr and Mrs Geertz **Box 102** Folder 6 **Religion Class Box 102** Folder 7 Retirement Parties and Clipping, 1984-1989 **Box 102** Folder 8 Sabbatical, 1986-1986 **Box 102** Folder 9 School of Advanced Research, 1996-1997, Anniversary Seminar, May 9-11, 1997 **Box 102** Folder 10 "School Building", Clifford Geertz **Box 102** Folder 11 School for Social Science, Comprehensive List of Members and Visitors, 1968-1969 **Box 102** Folder 12 School for Social Science, Geertz, 1970s **Box 102** Folder 13 School for Social Science Library, 1970-1977 **Box 102** Folder 14 School for Social Science, List of Members, Thursday Luncheon **Box 103** Folder 1 School for Social Science, Members, 1971-1972 **Box 103** 

Folder 2 School for Social Science, Members, 1972-1973 **Box 103** Folder 3 School for Social Science, Members, 1973-1974, 1991-1992 **Box 103** Folder 4 "Science " 1992-1993 **Box 103** Folder 5 Science Seminar, 1991-1992 **Box 103** Folder 6 Social Science Seminars, Thought and Language, Spring 1974 **Box 103** Folder 7 Student Course Guide, Spring 1985 **Box 103** Folder 8 Symbolic Anthropology Meetings, 1975-1976 **Box 103** Folder 9 Symposiums and Memorial Services, 2004-2005 **Box 103** Folder 10 Travel, Paris, Cambridge, Spring 2004 **Box 103** Folder 11 Visiting Committee to the School of Social Science, 1995 **Box 103** Folder 12 Wednesday Seminar, 1992-1993 **Box 103** Folder 13 Yale Ad Hoc Committee, 1980 Series V: Research and Writing **Subseries 1: Articles by Others** 

Box 104 Folder 1 Indonesia, A-C Box 104 Folder 2 Indonesia, E-K Box 104

Folder 3 Indonesia, L-Z **Box 104** Folder 4 Indonesia, Bali, A Box 104 Folder 5 Indonesia, Bali, Ba-Be **Box 104** Folder 6 Indonesia, Bali, Be-Bl **Box 105** Folder 1 Indonesia, Bali, Boon **Box 105** Folder 2 Indonesia, Bali, Bo-Br **Box 105** Folder 3 Indonesia, Bali, C-D Box 105 Folder 4 Indonesia, Bali, E-F **Box 105** Folder 5 Indonesia, Bali, G **Box 105** Folder 6 Indonesia, Bali, G Box 105 Folder 7 Indonesia, Bali, Ha-He **Box 106** Folder 1 Indonesia, Bali, Ho-Hu **Box 106** Folder 2 Indonesia, Bali, I-K **Box 106** Folder 3 Indonesia, Bali, L **Box 106** Folder 4 Indonesia, Bali, Lansing, Dissertation **Box 106** Folder 5

Indonesia, Bali, M **Box 106** Folder 6 Indonesia, Bali, N **Box 106** Folder 7 Indonesia, Bali, P **Box 107** Folder 1 Indonesia, Bali, P **Box 107** Folder 2 Indonesia, Bali, R **Box 107** Folder 3 Indonesia, Bali, S **Box 107** Folder 4 Indonesia, Bali, S **Box 107** Folder 5 Indonesia, Bali, S **Box 107** Folder 6 Indonesia, Bali, T-U **Box 107** Folder 7 Indonesia, Bali, V-W **Box 107** Folder 8 Indonesia, Bali, W-Z **Box 108** Folder 1 Indonesia, Economy, A **Box 108** Folder 2 Indonesia, Economy, B **Box 108** Folder 3 Indonesia, Economy, B **Box 108** Folder 4 Indonesia, Economy, C **Box 108** Folder 5 Indonesia, Economy, C

**Box 108** Folder 6 Indonesia, Economy, D-E **Box 108** Folder 7 Indonesia, Economy, F-G **Box 108** Folder 8 Indonesia, Economy G-H **Box 109** Folder 1 Indonesia, Economy, H **Box 109** Folder 2 Indonesia, Economy, H **Box 109** Folder 3 Indonesia, Economy, K **Box 109** Folder 4 Indonesia, Economy, L **Box 109** Folder 5 Indonesia, Economy, M **Box 109** Folder 6 Indonesia, Economy, M-N Box 110 Folder 1 Indonesia, Economy, P **Box 110** Folder 2 Indonesia, Economy, P Box 110 Folder 3 Indonesia, Economy, R **Box 110** Folder 4 Indonesia, Economy, R **Box 110** Folder 5 Indonesia, Economy, Sa-Sche **Box 111** Folder 1 Indonesia, Economy, Schwe-Sea Box 111

Folder 2 Indonesia, Economy, Sh-Sz **Box 111** Folder 3 Indonesia, Economy, T **Box 111** Folder 4 Indonesia, Economy, U-V **Box 111** Folder 5 Indonesia, Economy, Wa-Wh **Box 111** Folder 6 Indonesia, Economy, Wi-Y **Box 112** Folder 1 Indonesia, General Reference, A **Box 112** Folder 2 Indonesia, General Reference, Ba-Be Box 112 Folder 3 Indonesia, General Reference, Bo-Bu **Box 112** Folder 4 Indonesia, General Reference, C-E **Box 112** Folder 5 Indonesia, General Reference, E-F **Box 112** Folder 6 Indonesia, General Reference, G-H **Box 112** Folder 7 Indonesia, General Reference, I **Box 113** Folder 1 Indonesia, General Reference, Indonesia Books, 1993 **Box 113** Folder 2 Indonesia, General Reference, J-M **Box 113** Folder 3 Indonesia, General Reference, N-R **Box 113** Folder 4

Indonesia, General Reference, S **Box 114** Folder 1 Indonesia, General Reference, T-V **Box 114** Folder 2 Indonesia, General Reference, Aram Yengoyan, 2001-2005 Box 114 Folder 3 Indonesia, General Reference, W-Z **Box 114** Folder 4 Indonesia, History, A-B **Box 114** Folder 5 Indonesia, History, B **Box 114** Folder 6 Indonesia, History, Berg, 1/3 Box 115 Folder 1 Indonesia, History, Berg, 2/3 **Box 115** Folder 2 Indonesia, History, Berg 3/3 **Box 115** Folder 3 Indonesia, History, C **Box 115** Folder 4 Indonesia, History, D **Box 115** Folder 5 Indonesia, History, E-J **Box 115** Folder 6 Indonesia, History, K **Box 116** Folder 1 Indonesia, History, L-M **Box 116** Folder 2 Indonesia, History, M-P **Box 116** Folder 3 Indonesia, History, R-St

**Box 116** Folder 4 Indonesia, History, Su **Box 116** Folder 5 Indonesia, History, T-V **Box 116** Folder 6 Indonesia, History, We-Wi Box 116 Folder 7 Indonesia, History, Wi-Y **Box 117** Folder 1 Indonesia, Java, Al-Am **Box 117** Folder 2 Indonesia, Java, Anderson **Box 117** Folder 3 Indonesia, Java, B **Box 117** Folder 4 Indonesia, Java, C **Box 117** Folder 5 Indonesia, Java, D Box 117 Folder 6 Indonesia, Java, E **Box 118** Folder 1 Indonesia, Java, F-G **Box 118** Folder 2 Indonesia, Java, Ha-He **Box 118** Folder 3 Indonesia, Java, He-Hu **Box 118** Folder 4 Indonesia, Java, I-J **Box 118** Folder 5 Indonesia, Java, Ka-Ke **Box 118** 

Folder 6 Indonesia, Java, Keeler **Box 119** Folder 1 Indonesia, Java, Ka-Ko **Box 119** Folder 2 Indonesia, Java, Ku-N **Box 119** Folder 3 Indonesia, Java, P **Box 119** Folder 4 Indonesia, Java, Sa-Sch **Box 119** Folder 5 Indonesia, Java, Sch-Su **Box 119** Folder 6 Indonesia, Java, T-W **Box 120** Folder 1 Indonesia, Language and Literature, A **Box 120** Folder 2 Indonesia, Language and Literature, B **Box 120** Folder 3 Indonesia, Language and Literature, C **Box 120** Folder 4 Indonesia, Language and Literature, D **Box 120** Folder 5 Indonesia, Language and Literature, E **Box 120** Folder 6 Indonesia, Language and Literature, F-H Box 121 Folder 1 Indonesia, Language and Literature, J **Box 121** Folder 2 Indonesia, Language and Literature, K-M **Box 121** Folder 3

Indonesia, Language and Literature, N-P **Box 121** Folder 4-5 Indonesia, Language and Literature, Purwo **Box 121** Folder 6 Indonesia, Language and Literature, R Box 121 Folder 7 Indonesia, Language and Literature, Se-Si **Box 122** Folder 1 Indonesia, Language and Literature, Si-Sw **Box 122** Folder 2 Indonesia, Language and Literature, T-Z **Box 122** Folder 3 Indonesia, Politics, A **Box 122** Folder 4 Indonesia, Politics, B **Box 122** Folder 5 Indonesia, Politics, C-El **Box 122** Folder 6 Indonesia, Politics, Emmerson **Box 122** Folder 7 Indonesia, Politics, Feith **Box 123** Folder 1-2 Indonesia, Politics, Feith and Mackey, Indonesian Chronicle, 1/2 **Box 123** Folder 3 Indonesia, Politics, F-G **Box 123** Folder 4 Indonesia, Politics, Gregory **Box 123** Folder 5 Indonesia, Politics, H-I **Box 123** Folder 6 Indonesia, Politics, J.

**Box 123** Folder 7 Indonesia, Politics, K **Box 124** Folder 1 Indonesia, Politics, La-Lev. **Box 124** Folder 2-5 Indonesia, Politics, Liddle **Box 125** Folder 1-2 Indonesia, Politics, Liddle **Box 125** Folder 3 Indonesia, Politics, Ma-Mu. **Box 125** Folder 4 Indonesia, Politics, Mc-N Box 125 Folder 5 Indonesia, Politics, P **Box 126** Folder 1 Indonesia, Politics, R **Box 126** Folder 2 Indonesia, Politics, Report on Indonesia **Box 126** Folder 3 Indonesia, Politics, Sa-So **Box 126** Folder 4 Indonesia, Politics, So-Su Box 126 Folder 5 Indonesia, Politics, T-V **Box 126** Folder 6 Indonesia, Politics, W-Z **Box 126** Folder 7 Indonesia, Regional Studies, A-B **Box 127** Folder 1 Indonesia, Regional Studies, Ca-Co **Box 127** 

Folder 2 Indonesia, Regional Studies, Cr-Cu Box 127 Folder 3 Indonesia, Regional Studies, D-E **Box 127** Folder 4 Indonesia, Regional Studies, Errington **Box 127** Folder 5 Indonesia, Regional Studies, F **Box 127** Folder 6 Indonesia, Regional Studies, F **Box 128** Folder 1 Indonesia, Regional Studies, G **Box 128** Folder 2 Indonesia, Regional Studies, H **Box 128** Folder 3 Indonesia, Regional Studies, I-J **Box 128** Folder 4 Indonesia, Regional Studies, K **Box 128** Folder 5 Indonesia, Regional Studies, L-Me **Box 128** Folder 6 Indonesia, Regional Studies, Mi-Mu **Box 128** Folder 7 Indonesia, Regional Studies, N-R **Box 129** Folder 1 Indonesia, Regional Studies, Sa-Si **Box 129** Folder 2 Indonesia, Regional Studies, Sn-Su **Box 129** Folder 3 Indonesia, Regional Studies, Ta **Box 129** Folder 4

Indonesia, Regional Studies, Th-Tr **Box 129** Folder 5 Indonesia, Regional Studies, V-Z **Box 129** Folder 6 Indonesia, Religion, A **Box 129** Folder 7 Indonesia, Religion, B-C **Box 130** Folder 1 Indonesia, Religion, D **Box 130** Folder 2 Indonesia, Religion, D-E **Box 130** Folder 3 Indonesia, Religion, G **Box 130** Folder 4 Indonesia, Religion, H **Box 130** Folder 5 Indonesia, Religion, I-Ka **Box 130** Folder 6 Indonesia, Religion, Kr-L **Box 131** Folder 1 Indonesia, Religion, Ma Box 131 Folder 2 Indonesia, Religion, Mc-Mu **Box 131** Folder 3 Indonesia, Religion, N-P **Box 131** Folder 4 Indonesia, Religion, R-S Box 131 Folder 5 Indonesia, Religion, T Box 132 Folder 1 Indonesia, Religion, V

**Box 132** Folder 2 Indonesia, Religion, W **Box 132** Folder 3 Indonesia, Social Organization, B-C **Box 132** Folder 4 Indonesia, Social Organization, D-F **Box 132** Folder 3 Indonesia, Social Organization, G-H **Box 132** Folder 5 Indonesia, Social Organization, J-K **Box 132** Folder 6 Indonesia, Social Organization, La-Lev **Box 133** Folder 1-2 Indonesia, Social Organization, Lev **Box 133** Folder 3 Indonesia, Social Organization, M-R **Box 133** Folder 4 Indonesia, Social Organization, S **Box 133** Folder 5 Indonesia, Social Organization, T Box 133 Folder 6 Indonesia, Social Organization, V-Y **Box 133** Folder 7 Morocco, Assorted Writers **Box 134** Folder 1 Morocco, Economy, A-D **Box 134** Folder 2 Morocco, Economy, F-L **Box 134** Folder 3 Morocco, Economy, M-P **Box 134** 

Folder 4 Morocco, Economy, R-S **Box 134** Folder 5 Morocco, General Reference, A-Z **Box 134** Folder 6 Morocco, General Reference, Morocco Books and Reprints, 1993 **Box 135** Folder 1 Morocco, History, Bennett-Brown **Box 135** Folder 2 Morocco, History, Burke III, 1/2 **Box 135** Folder 3 Morocco, History, Burke III, 2/2 **Box 135** Folder 4 Morocco, History, D **Box 135** Folder 5 Morocco, History, E **Box 135** Folder 6 Morocco, History, Garcia-Arenal **Box 136** Folder 1 Morocco, History, H-R **Box 136** Folder 2 Morocco, History, Ra-St **Box 136** Folder 3 Morocco, History, St-Va **Box 136** Folder 4 Morocco, Politics, A-Br **Box 136** Folder 5 Morocco, Politics, Burke III **Box 136** Folder 6 Morocco, Politics, C-F **Box 137** Folder 1

Morocco, Politics, G-H **Box 137** Folder 2 Morocco, Politics, L Box 137 Folder 3 Morocco, Politics, M-P Box 137 Folder 4 Morocco, Politics, R-V **Box 137** Folder 5-6 Morocco, Politics, Waterbury **Box 137** Folder 7 Morocco, Politics, W-Z **Box 138** Folder 1 Morocco, Society and Culture, A **Box 138** Folder 2 Morocco, Society and Culture, Ba-Br **Box 138** Folder 3 Morocco, Society and Culture, Br-Bu **Box 138** Folder 4 Morocco, Society and Culture, Ce-Ch **Box 138** Folder 5 Morocco, Society and Culture, Combs-Schilling **Box 138** Folder 6 Morocco, Society and Culture, Co-Cr **Box 138** Folder 7 Morocco, Society and Culture, Da-Du **Box 139** Folder 1 Morocco, Society and Culture, Dwyer Box 139 Folder 2 Morocco, Society and Culture, Eickelman **Box 139** Folder 3 Morocco, Society and Culture, El-Fe

**Box 139** Folder 4 Morocco, Society and Culture, Gellner **Box 139** Folder 5 Morocco, Society and Culture, Go **Box 139** Folder 6 Morocco, Society and Culture, Ha-Ho **Box 139** Folder 7 Morocco, Society and Culture, J-L **Box 140** Folder 1 Morocco, Society and Culture, M **Box 140** Folder 2 Morocco, Society and Culture, N **Box 140** Folder 3 Morocco, Society and Culture, Naciri **Box 140** Folder 4 Morocco, Society and Culture, P **Box 140** Folder 5 Morocco, Society and Culture, Ra-Re **Box 140** Folder 6 Morocco, Society and Culture, Rosen **Box 141** Folder 1 Morocco, Society and Culture, Rosen **Box 141** Folder 2 Morocco, Society and Culture, S Box 141 Folder 3 Morocco, Society and Culture, W-Y **Box 141** Folder 4 Morocco, Society and Culture, Wilner **Box 141** Folder 5 General, Abeles-Addi **Box 141** 

#### Folder 6

General, Affergan-Akerlof

# Box 142

Folder 1

General, Albert-Algar

# Box 142

#### Folder 2

General, Allport-Alpers

## Box 142

#### Folder 3

General, American Universities Field Staff, Reports Service, Vol. VII No. 4-Vol. IX No. 2

# Box 142

# Folder 4

General, American Universities Field Staff, Reports Service, Vol. IX No. 2-Vol. IX No. 12 Box 142

# Folder 5

General, American Universities Field Staff, Reports Service, Vol. X No. 1-Vol. XI No. 8

#### Box 142

#### Folder 6

General, American Universities Field Staff, Reports Service, Vol. XII No. 1-Vol. XII No. 3 Box 143

#### Folder 1

General, American Universities Field Staff, Reports Service, Vol. XII No. 4-Vol. XII No. 14

#### Box 143

#### Folder 2

General, American Universities Field Staff, Reports Service, Vol. XIII No. 1-Vol. XIII No. 11

# Box 143

## Folder 3

General, American Universities Field Staff, Reports Service, Vol. XIV No. 1-Vol. XVII No. 3

# Box 143

### Folder 4

General, Ames-Anderson

# Box 143

# Folder 5

General, Antoun

## Box 143

Folder 6

General, Apel-Apter

#### Box 144

Folder 1

General, Arjomand

#### Box 144

Folder 2

General, Arens-Asian Studies **Box 144** Folder 3 General, Atran-Ayroub **Box 144** Folder 4-5 General, Babcock Box 144 Folder 6 General, Babadzan-Baker **Box 145** Folder 1 General, Bardhan-Barnett **Box 145** Folder 2 General, Barrett-Basso **Box 145** Folder 3 General, Bates-Bayandall **Box 145** Folder 4 General, Beal-Beeman **Box 145** Folder 5 General, Beeman-Bell **Box 146** Folder 1-4 General, Bellah **Box 146** Folder 5 General, Benda-Benijer **Box 146** Folder 6 General, Benjamin-Benton **Box 147** Folder 1 General, Berger-Bestor. **Box 147** Folder 2 General, Bickhard-Bjelajac **Box 147** Folder 3 General, Black-Bloor **Box 147** Folder 4 General, Blu-Blutenlese

**Box 147** Folder 5 General, Boehm-Bond Box 147 Folder 6 General, Boon **Box 148** Folder 1 General, Bossy-Bowersock **Box 148** Folder 2 General, Breen-Briggs **Box 148** Folder 3 General, Bromhert-Brown **Box 148** Folder 4 General, Brubaker-Bryce-Laport **Box 148** Folder 5 General, Budiman-Butler **Box 148** Folder 6 General, Campbell-Cannandine **Box 149** Folder 1 General, Canny-Cantori Box 149 Folder 2 General, Carrithers-Raymonde Carroll **Box 149** Folder 3 General, Vern Carroll-Cavers **Box 149** Folder 4 General, Cernea-Childs **Box 149** Folder 5 General, Chytry **Box 149** Folder 6 General, Clark-Clendinnen **Box 149** Folder 7 General, Clifford. **Box 149** 

Folder 8 General, Cobb-Cockfight. **Box 150** Folder 1 General, Cohn. Box 150 Folder 2 General, Cole-Collins **Box 150** Folder 3 General, Combs-Shilling -Conklin **Box 150** Folder 4 General, Connolly-Current World Affairs **Box 150** Folder 5 General, Dahl-Daniel **Box 150** Folder 6 General, Darnton Box 151 Folder 1 General, Dart-Kingsley Davis Box 151 Folder 2 General, Zemon Davis. **Box 151** Folder 3 General, Davis-Dening Box 151 Folder 4 General, Dennett-de Zengotita Box 151 Folder 5 General, Diderot-Douglas **Box 151** Folder 6 General, Downs-Drummond **Box 152** Folder 1 General, Dubois-Dunn **Box 152** Folder 2 General, Dupree-Dyson **Box 152** Folder 3

General, Early-Eggan **Box 152** Folder 4 General, Eickelman. **Box 152** Folder 5-6 General, Eisenstadt Box 153 Folder 1 General, Eliade **Box 153** Folder 2-3 General, Elkana **Box 153** Folder 4 General, Elliot-Epstein. **Box 153** Folder 5 General, Errington-Evans-Pritchard **Box 153** Folder 6 General, Fabian-Fagg **Box 153** Folder 6 General, Fallers **Box 154** Folder 1 General, Fallers **Box 154** Folder 2 General, Faust. Box 154 Folder 3 General, Feeley-Harnik-Feldman **Box 154** Folder 4 General, Feleppa-Firth **Box 154** Folder 5 General, Fischer-Fiss. **Box 155** Folder 1 General, Fogel-Foucault **Box 155** Folder 2 General, Fox.

**Box 155** Folder 3 General, Fracchia-Friedrich. **Box 155** Folder 4 General, Friedl-Fruzzetti. **Box 155** Folder 5 General, Gadamer-Gardner **Box 156** Folder 1 General, Garfinkle-Geison **Box 156** Folder 2 General, Gellner-Gieryn **Box 156** Folder 3 General, Giesey-Givon **Box 156** Folder 4 General, Gladwick-Glick **Box 156** Folder 5 General, Goitein-Goldberg **Box 156** Folder 6 General, Goldenweiser-Goodell Box 157 Folder 1 General, Goodell-Gordon **Box 157** Folder 2 General, Goodman-Greenstein Box 157 Folder 3 General, Greenstone-Gudeman. Box 157 Folder 4 General, Guggenheim-Gupty Box 157 Folder 5 General, Hackenberg-Hammoudi **Box 158** Folder 1 General, Handelman. **Box 158** 

Folder 2 General, Hannoumi **Box 158** Folder 3 General, Hannerz-Hanson Box 158 Folder 4 General, Harper-Hawthorne **Box 158** Folder 5 General, Heelan-Henretta **Box 158** Folder 6 General, Herbert-Hexter. **Box 158** Folder 7 General, Higman-Hirsch Box 159 Folder 1-2 General, Hirschman Box 159 Folder 3 General, Hoben-Holten **Box 159** Folder 4 General, Homans-Howes **Box 159** Folder 5 General, Huber-Hyam. Box 160 Folder 1-2 General, Hymes **Box 160** Folder 3 General, Inden-Innis **Box 160** Folder 4 General, Institute for Advanced Study-Israeli **Box 160** Folder 5 General, Jackson-Jung **Box 161** Folder 1 General, Kagan-Kazmi **Box 161** Folder 2-3

General, Keane Box 161 Folder 4 General, Keesing-Kelly **Box 161** Folder 3 General, Kemper-Kessel. Box 161 Folder 4 General, Kessler-Keyfritz Box 162 Folder 1 General, Khare-Khuri **Box 162** Folder 2 General, Kiefer-Koepping Box 162 Folder 3 General, Kohli-Kuhn **Box 162** Folder 4 General, Kuhn-Kunstadter **Box 162** Folder 5 General, Labarre-Lavin **Box 163** Folder 1 General, Leach-Lenneberg **Box 163** Folder 2 General, Lepenies **Box 163** Folder 3 General, Levenson-Levinson **Box 163** Folder 4 General, Levi-Strauss-Levy **Box 163** Folder 5 General, Lewin-Lewontin Box 164 Folder 1 General, Liddle-Lipset **Box 164** Folder 2 General, Lipset-Lynch

**Box 164** Folder 3 General, Mabuchi-Mandelbaum **Box 164** Folder 4 General, Maranhao-Marcus **Box 164** Folder 5 General, Margolis-Markus. **Box 165** Folder 1 General, Marriott-Marty Box 165 Folder 2 General, Maruyama-Mauviel **Box 165** Folder 3-4 General, McCloskey Box 165 Folder 5 General, McFate-McGilvray **Box 165** Folder 6 General, McNamer-McPherson **Box 166** Folder 1 General, Mead-Meeker **Box 166** Folder 3 General, Meeker-Messick **Box 166** Folder 3 General, Mikesell-Millon **Box 166** Folder 4 General, Mintz-Mitter. Box 167 Folder 1 General, Monad-Morrison **Box 167** Folder 2 General, Mottahedeh-Munson Box 167 Folder 3 General, Munz-Naegele Box 167

Folder 4 General, Naciri-Needham **Box 167** Folder 5 General, Nelson Box 168 Folder 1 General, Nelson-Nunberg **Box 168** Folder 2 General, Obeyesekere-Ortiz **Box 168** Folder 3-4 General, Ortner **Box 169** Folder 1 General, Orwell-Owen Box 169 Folder 2 General, Palmer-Pandey Box 169 Folder 3 General, Parker-Papanet **Box 169** Folder 4 General, Parson. Box 169 Folder 5 General, Pasternak-Payne. Box 170 Folder 1 General, Peacock-Peters **Box 170** Folder 2 General, Philips-Popkin **Box 170** Folder 3 General, Pospisil-Pratt. Box 170 Folder 4 General, Pred-Pye **Box 170** Folder 5 General, Rabinow-Ramskey **Box 171** Folder 1

General, Ranum-Rassam Box 171 Folder 2 General, Ratner-Reval Box 171 Folder 3 General, Richards-Riesman Box 171 Folder 4 General, Robarchek-Rorty. Box 171 Folder 5 General, Rorty Box 172 Folder 1 General, Rorty Box 172 Folder 2 General, Michelle Rosaldo **Box 172** Folder 3 General, Renato Rosaldo-Roseberry **Box 172** Folder 4 General, Rosen-Rosovsky **Box 173** Folder 1 General, Ross-Rudolph **Box 173** Folder 2 General, Rudwick-Rutherford **Box 173** Folder 3 General, Ruttan-Sapir **Box 173** Folder 4 General, Sass **Box 173A** Folder 1 General, Sass Box 173A Folder 2 General, Saunders-Schlegel **Box 173A** Folder 3 General, David Schneider.

**Box 173A** Folder 4 General, Mark Schneider-Science **Box 174** Folder 1 General, James Scott **Box 174** Folder 2 General, Joan Scott Box 174 Folder 3 General, Searle **Box 174** Folder 4 General, Sebeok-Sennett Box 175 Folder 1 General, Sewell. Box 175 Folder 2 General, Shachar-Sherman Box 175 Folder 3 General, Shils. Box 175 Folder 4 General, Shklar-Shudraka Box 175 Folder 5 General, Shweder Box 176 Folder 1 General, Shweder Box 176 Folder 2 General, Sidel-Silverstein **Box 176** Folder 3 General, Simon-Joseph Singer **Box 176** Folder 4 General, Milton Singer Box 177 Folder 1 General, Milton Singer Box 177

Folder 2 General, Sinha-Skinner **Box 177** Folder 3 General, Skocpol-Wilfred Smith Box 177 Folder 4 General, Smith-Rosenberg-Spain Box 178 Folder 1 General, Spence-Sperry **Box 178** Folder 2 General, Spiro. **Box 178** Folder 3 General, Spitzer-Stent. **Box 178** Folder 4 General, Stern-Stewart **Box 178** Folder 4 General, Stewart-Stieglitz Box 179 Folder 1 General, Stillman-Szanton **Box 179** Folder 2 General, Talbott-Taylor Box 179 Folder 3 General, Teachout-Tessitore **Box 180** Folder 1 General, Thomas-Tobias. **Box 180** Folder 2 General, Tilly. **Box 180** Folder 3 General, Todorov-Tu **Box 180** Folder 4 General, Tucker-Tyler. **Box 180** Folder 5

General, Turner **Box 181** Folder 1 General, Valensi-van Benthem. **Box 181** Folder 2 General, Van Hoorn-Vogt. **Box 181** Folder 3 General, Waardenburg-Wallace **Box 181** Folder 4 General, Walzer **Box 182** Folder 1 General, Ward-Weber **Box 182** Folder 2 General, Webster-Weinberg **Box 182** Folder 3 General, Weiner **Box 182** Folder 4 General, Weingrod-Wertheim. **Box 182** Folder 5 General, Wesseling **Box 182** Folder 6 General, Wharton-Wheeler **Box 182** Folder 7 General, White. **Box 183** Folder 1 General, Whitehead-Whitten. **Box 183** Folder 2 General, Wicken-Willner **Box 183** Folder 3 General, Wilson. **Box 183** Folder 4 General, Winkler-Wise

**Box 183** Folder 5 General, Witherspoon **Box 183** Folder 6 General, Wittfogel **Box 183** Folder 7 General, Wittgenstein-Wokler. **Box 183** Folder 8 General, Wolf-Wrigley **Box 184** Folder 1 General, Yafeh-Ybarrola. **Box 184** Folder 2 General, Yengoyan-Young. **Box 184** Folder 3 General, Zerubavel-Zolberg. **Box 184** Folder 4 General, Zolberg-Zonis. **Box 185** Folder 1 General, 1981-1991 Box 185 Folder 2 General, circa 1990 **Box 185** Folder 3 General, 1991-1992 Box 185 Folder 4 General, 1996-1997 **Box 185** Folder 5 Bibliography **Box 185** Folder 6 Clippings. **Box 186** Folder 1 Course Pack, European Cultural Studies, Professors Darnton and Geertz, Princeton, Fall 1995.

Box 186

Folder 2

Course Pack, European Cultural Studies, Professors Darnton and Geertz, Princeton, Fall 1997

# Box 186

Folder 3

Course Pack, The History of Mentalities, Professors Darnton and Geertz, Princeton, Fall 1997.

Box 186 Folder 4 A. **Box 186** Folder 5 B-C **Box 186** Folder 6 D. **Box 187** Folder 1 E-G. Box 187 Folder 2 Η Box 187 Folder 3 I-K Box 187 Folder 4-5 Perfect Order, Stephen Lansing, 2000 Box 187 Folder 6 L-M. Box 187 Folder 7 M-N **Box 188** Folder 1 O-P **Box 188** Folder 2 R. **Box 188** Folder 3 Roth **Box 188** Folder 4-5

S Box 188 Folder 6 Living Speech, James Boyd White, 2006 Box 189 Folder 1 Living Speech, James Boyd White, 2006 Box 189 Folder 2 Writings on Islam Box 189 Folder 3 T-Z.

#### Subseries 2: Manuscripts by Others

#### Box 189

### Folder 4

The Court Arts of Indonesia, No Author, 1989

# Box 189

#### Folder 5

Abbassi, Azziz, In the Name of Sefrou, 1995

#### Box 189

#### Folder 6

Aburaiya, Authoritarian Regimse, Islamic Opposition and Political Liberalization in the Arab World, undated

# Box 189

# Folder 7

Addi, Lahouari, undated

## Box 189

Folder 8

Alexander, Jeffrey C. The Meaning of Social Life, undated

# Box 189

#### Folder 9

Alexander, Jeffrey C. The Reality of Reduction: The Failed Synthesis of Pierre Bourdieu, undated

# Box 190

# Folder 1

Andres, Charlotte J.-The Suicide Taboo and its Violation, 1979

# Box 190

#### Folder 2

Ashforth, Adam- AIDS, Witchcraft, and the Problem of Public Power in Post-Apartheid South Africa, 2001

# Box 190

# Folder 3

Manuscripts, B

#### Box 190

#### Folder 4

Bertrand, Jacques- Compliance, Resistance, and Trust: Peasants and state in Indonesia, Dissertation, 1995

## Box 190

#### Folder 5

Bishai, Wilson- A Computerized Dictionary of Literary Arabic, undated

## Box 191

## Folder 1

Bjelajac, David, U.S. Presidents, 1981

## Box 191

#### Folder 2-3

Boon, James A. Dynastic Dynamics: Caste and Kinship in Bali Now, Dissertation, 1973

#### Box 191

## Folder 4

Bourqia, Rahma- State and Tribes in Morocco Part I, 1987

#### Box 191

### Folder 5

Bourqia, Rahma- State and Tribes in Morocco Part II, 1987

### Box 191

## Folder 6

Bresnan, John- Indonesia, 2005

#### Box 192

## Folder 1

Brown, Kenneth Lewis, The Social History of a Moroccan Town: Sale, 1830-1930, Dissertation, 1969, pp. 1-299

# Box 192

# Folder 2

Brown, Kenneth Lewis, The Social History of a Moroccan Town: Sale, 1830-1930, Dissertation, 1969, pp. 300-613

# Box 192

#### Folder 3

Brown, Michael F. 'Heritage in Question', 2002

#### Box 192

#### Folder 4

Bruner, Edward- Tourist Tales, 2005

# Box 192

#### Folder 5

Brunot, Louis, Introduction a l'Arabe Marocain, undated

# Box 193

#### Folder 1

Brunot, Louis, Introduction a l'Arabe Marocain, undated

#### Box 193

## Folder 2

Burke, Edmund, undated

#### Box 193

#### Folder 3

С

# Box 193

# Folder 4

Cohen, Matthew- An Inheritance from the Friends of God, Dissertation, 1997

# Box 193

## Folder 5

Combs-Schilling, Margaret Elaine-Traders on the Move: A Moroccan Case Study in Change, Dissertation, 1981

### Box 194

Folder 1

## D

# Box 194

### Folder 2

Damis, John James, The Free School Movement in Morocco 1919-1970, 1970

# Box 194

## Folder 3

Data-Text System Manual, 1966, 1/2

## Box 194

## Folder 4

Data-Text System Manual, 1966, 2/2

# Box 194

## Folder 5

Day, John Anthony, Meanings and Change in the Poetry of the 19th Century Java, Dissertation, 1981, 1/2

## Box 194

## Folder 6

Day, John Anthony, Meanings and Change in the Poetry of the 19th Century Java, Dissertation, 1981, 2/2

# Box 195

#### Folder 1

Dunn, Ross E. Morocco's Crisis of Conquest: The Southeast, undated, 1/2

## Box 195

#### Folder 2

Dunn, Ross E. Morocco's Crisis of Conquest: The Southeast, undated, 2/2

#### Box 195

## Folder 3-4

Dyeu, Isadore, Elementary Indonesian, undated

#### Box 196

#### Folder 1-2

Dyeu, Isadore, Elementary Indonesian, undated

## Box 196

#### Folder 3

E

## Box 196

## Folder 4

Elkin, James, The Art Seminar, 2005

**Box 196** Folder 5-6 Emmerson, Donald, The Ramayana Syndrome, Draft, 1973 **Box 196** Folder 7 Ferzacca, Steve, 2000, 1/3 **Box 197** Folder 1 Ferzacca, Steve, 2000, 2/3 **Box 197** Folder 2 Ferzacca, Steve, 2000, 3/3 **Box 197** Folder 3 Ferzacca, Steve, Music Making, Gender Making, 1998 **Box 197** Folder 4 Ferzacca, Steve, In This Pocket of the Universe, 1996. **Box 197** Folder 5 Fielsolana, Badia, Max Weber and Michel Foucault: The Problem of Parrhesiasts, 1995. **Box 198** Folder 1 Forrester, John The Exemplarity of T.S. Kuhn, 1999. **Box 198** Folder 2-4 Fox, James, The Clash of Economies, Dissertation, undated **Box 198** Folder 5 Fuller, Steve, The Critique of Intellectuals in a Time of Pragmatist Captivity, undated **Box 198** Folder 6 G **Box 198** Folder 7-8 Getty Research Institute, Case Study and Comparison **Box 199** Folder 1 Getty Research Institute, Case Study and Comparison **Box 199** Folder 2 Gregorian, Vartan- Islam: A Mosaic Not A Monolith, 2003 **Box 199** Folder 3 Η **Box 199** 

#### Folder 4-5

Hadiz, Vedi Social Science and Power in Indonesia, 2005

# Box 199

## Folder 6

Hammoudi, Abdellah, Maitre et disciple: Aux fondements culturels de l'autoritarisme morocain, 1992

# Box 200

# Folder 1

Hammoudi, Abdellah, Pelerinage a la Mecque, undated

# Box 200

#### Folder 2

Hannoum, Abdelmajid- The Legend of Kahina: A Study in Historiography and Mythmaking in North Africa, Dissertation, 1995

# Box 200

# Folder 3

Hastings, Jennifer, undated

# Box 200

# Folder 4-5

Hefner, Robert William, Manuscripts and Publications, undated

# Box 200

### Folder 6

Hefner, Robert William, Identity and Cultural Reproduction among Tengger Javanese, Dissertation, 1/3, 1982

#### Box 201

#### Folder 1-2

Hefner, Robert William, Identity and Cultural Reproduction among Tengger Javanese, Dissertation, 1982

# Box 201

# Folder 3

Herbst, Edward Voices, Energies and Perceptions in Balinese Performance, Dissertation, 1990

# Box 201

#### Folder 4-5

Horowitz, Donald The Qur'an and Common Law, 1993

### Box 202

# Folder 1

Hureiki, Jacques, Ethnopsychiatrie comprehensive, 2004.

# Box 202

## Folder 2

Indonesia Field Project Reports, 1953.

# Box 202

#### Folder 3

Inglis, Fred, Robin George Collingwood: The Life, undated

# Box 202

#### Folder 4

Johansen, Baber, Corruption as a Crime Against the Social Order,

# Box 202

#### Folder 5

Joseph, Roger and Terri Brint- The Rose and the Thorn: Semiotic Structures in Morocco, ,undated

#### Box 202

Folder 6

# К

#### Box 202 Folder 7

Keane, Webb

# Box 203

Folder 1

Keane, Webb, Between Freedom and Fetish, 2000

# Box 203

# Folder 2

Klitzman, Robert and Ronald Bayer- Moral Secrets: Truth and Lies in the Age of Age of AIDS, 2003

#### Box 203

## Folder 3

Kohn, Eduardo- Natural Engagements and Ecological Aesthetics, Dissertation, 2002.

# Box 203

# Folder 4

Kuper, Adam, Audrey Richards

# Box 203

# Folder 5

Kuhn, Thomas, The Presence of Past Science, 1987

### Box 203

Folder 6

# L

# Box 203

#### Folder 7

Lamont, Michele, North-African Immigrants Respond to French Racism: Demonstrating Equivalence through Universalism, 1996

## Box 203

#### Folder 8

Lansing, Stephen, Perfect Order, 1/3

# Box 204

# Folder 1

Lansing, Stephen, Perfect Order, 2/3

# Box 204

# Folder 2

Lansing, Stephen, Perfect Order, 3/3.

### Box 204

#### Folder 3-4

Liddle, William R.

#### Box 204

#### Folder 5

Lyon, Margaret- Politics and Religious Identity: Genesis of a Javanese-Hindu Movement in Rural Central Java, 1977

# Box 204

#### Folder 6

Mantovani, Guiseppe, Dwelling on Boundaries, 1998

# Box 205

# Folder 1

Dwelling on Boundaries, Guiseppe Mantovani, 1998

## Box 205

#### Folder 2

McCloskey, Dierdre, The Bourgeois Virtues: Ethics for an Age of Commerce, undated

#### Box 205

### Folder 3

El Moudden, Abderrahmane- Sharifs and Padishahs, 1992

#### Box 205

# Folder 4

Munson Jr. Henry- Religion and Power in Morocco, undated

# Box 206

#### Folder 1

Munson Jr. Henry, The House of Si Abd Allah, 1980

### Box 206

#### Folder 2

Newland, Kathleen, Common Humanity: An Indonesia Voice for Global Solidarity, 1994 pp. 1-85

# Box 206

# Folder 3

Newland, Kathleen, Common Humanity: An Indonesia Voice for Global Solidarity, 1994 pp. 87-197

# Box 206

#### Folder 4

Newland, Kathleen, Common Humanity: An Indonesia Voice for Global Solidarity, 1994 pp. 198-320

# Box 206

# Folder 5

Newland, Kathleen, Common Humanity: An Indonesia Voice for Global Solidarity, 1994 pp. 321-391

# Box 206

## Folder 6

Naciri, Mohammed, L'eau a Fes, undated

# Box 206

#### Folder 7

T Ortner, Sherry, The Struggle for the Social Being, undated

#### Box 207

#### Folder 1

Р

# Box 207

#### Folder 2

Patriotta, Gerardo- Organizational Knowledge in the Making: Time, Narratives and Breakdowns, Dissertation, 1999.

#### Box 207

## Folder 3

Pauker, Guy J. 'Indonesian Images of Their National Self, 1958

# Box 207

# Folder 4

Perey, Marie-Helene, Essai d'ethno-epistemologie morocaine, Dissertation, 1/2, 1985

# Box 207

## Folder 5

Perey, Marie-Helene, Essai d'ethno-epistemologie morocaine, Dissertation, 2/2, 1985,

### Box 207

#### Folder 6

Petryna, Adriana- The Human Subjects Research Industry, 2005.

# Box 207

# Folder 7

Prahad, Vijay The Darker Nations: A People's History of the Third World, 2006

#### Box 208

# Folder 1

Pyle, Charles On the Duplicity of Language, 1995

#### Box 208

#### Folder 2-3

R

# Box 208

## Folder 4

Rabinow, Paul. A History of Power in a Moroccan Village, Dissertation, 1970

#### Box 208

#### Folder 5

Rosen, Lawrence (Larry,) 1995, 1997, undated

# Box 208

#### Folder 6

Ryan, Edward Joseph 'A Value System of A Chinese Community in Java', Dissertation, 1961

#### Box 209

#### Folder 1

# S.

# Box 209

#### Folder 2

Sa'id, Majed F. Spoken Moroccan Arabic: Text and Descriptive Grammar, Manuscript, 1955

#### Box 209

#### Folder 3

Introductory Moroccan Arabic, No Author, undated

#### Box 209

Folder 4

Schaar, Stuart Conflict and Change in Nineteenth Century Morocco, 1965

Box 209

# Folder 5

Schaffer, Frederic Charles, Ordinary Language Interviewing, 1/2

# Box 209

## Folder 6

Schaffer, Frederic Charles, Ordinary Language Interviewing, 2/2

### Box 210

## Folder 1

Segal and Yanagisako, Unwrapping the Sacred Bundle, 2004

# Box 210

## Folder 2

Sentosa, Lucas, Continuity and Change in Balinese Dwelling Environments, 1993

# Box 210

# Folder 3

Serra, Jose, The Political Economy of the Brazilian Struggle against AIDS, 2004.

#### Box 210

# Folder 4

Shweder, Richard Why Do Men Barbeque?

# Box 210

# Folder 5

Siegel, James The Hikajat Potjoet Mohamat, 1969

#### Box 210

#### Folder 6

Siegel, James, The Political Literature of a Sumatran Kingdom, Draft, 1/2

# Box 210

# Folder 7

Siegel, James, The Political Literature of a Sumatran Kingdom, Draft, 2/2

# Box 211

#### Folder 1

Siegel, James, The Historical Thought of A Sumatran People, Draft, 1/2

## Box 211

### Folder 2

Siegel, James, The Historical Thought of A Sumatran People, Draft, 2/2

# Box 211

# Folder 3

Slavin, D. The RIF "Rebellion" and the Construction of White Identity in Interwar France: Force Noire, Peric Jaune, Menace Rouge, 1995

# Box 211

# Folder 4

Stoler

#### Box 211 Folder 5

# Sutterluety, The Belief in Ethnic Kinship: A Deep Symbolic Dimension of Social

Inequality,

### Box 211

#### Folder 6

Tugby, Donald and Elise, Ethnological and Allied Work on Southeast Asia, 1950-1966, undated

# Box 211

### Folder 7

Van Den Tillaart, Jeroen, Indesporen van Hermes, 2003

# Box 211

# Folder 8

Van Oort, Richard, The Critic as Ethnographer, undated

#### Box 211

#### Folder 9

Authors Unknown

# Box 211

#### Folder 10

Upaya, Ganda Struggle for Independence in Footsteps, undated

# Box 211

# Folder 11

Valensi, Lucette, Minorities in the Middle East, 1996

# Box 212

Folder 1

W

# Box 212

## Folder 2

Westbrook, David, City of Gold: An Apology For Capitalism in an Age of Discontent, 1/2, 2003

# Box 212

# Folder 3

Westbrook, David, City of Gold: An Apology for Capitalism in an Age of Discontent, 2/2, 2003

# Box 212

# Folder 4

Westbrook, David, City of Gold: An Apology for Globalization in an Age of Discontent, Synopsis, undated

# Box 212

# Folder 5

Wolfowitz, Clare, Language Style and Social Space, undated

# Box 213

# Folder 1

Wys, Jan Clifford Geertz and Larry Laudan, undated

# Box 213

#### Folder 2

Yengoyan, Aram A. Modes of Comparison, Manuscript, 2006

# Box 213

## Folder 3

Yengoyan, Aram A. On Thinking Comparatively, 2005, undated [1/2]

**Box 213** Folder 4 Yengoyan, Aram A. On Thinking Comparatively, 2005, undated [2/2] **Box 213** Folder 5 Zöpel, W. W. - "So spielt das Leben," Typescript, undated

# Subseries 3: Reviews of Others' Writings by Geertz

Box 213a Folder 1 Beatty Box 213a Folder 2 Bellah, Robert Box 213a Folder 3 Book Reviews, Typescripts Box 213a Folder 4 Cowen, Taylor Box 213a Folder 5 de Young, undated Box 213a Folder 6 Erikson, Erik H. 1969 Box 213a Folder 7 Ethnic and Racial Studies, Routledge, 1996-2000. Box 213a Folder 8 Fealy, Greg **Box 214** Folder 1 Freedman, Maurice, 1967 **Box 214** Folder 2 Friend-Tierney, Drafts. **Box 214** Folder 3 Harris, Marvin and Hauser-Schaublin, Briggita, undated **Box 214** Folder 4 Hill, Hal **Box 214** Folder 5

Homans, George Caspar, 1962 **Box 214** Folder 6 Hooykaas-van Leeuwen Boomkamp **Box 214** Folder 7 Huntington, Samuel P. **Box 214** Folder 8 Hüsken, Frans and Huub de Jonge **Box 214** Folder 9 Koentjaraningrat **Box 214** Folder 10 Lane, Max (trans) Footsteps by Pramoedya Ananta Toer, 1994 **Box 214** Folder 11 Levi-Strauss, Claude, 1992 **Box 214** Folder 12 Malinowski, Bronislaw, undated **Box 214** Folder 13 The New Republic, 1987-1996. **Box 214** Folder 14 The New York Review, 1967-1994 **Box 214** Folder 15 The New York Review, 1997 **Box 214** Folder 16 The New York Review of Books, 2001 **Box 214** Folder 17 Peletz, M. undated **Box 214** Folder 18 Reprints, 1971, 1985, 1991, 1997 Box 214 Folder 19 Selosoemardjan, 1963 **Box 214** Folder 20 Starn, Orin, undated

**Box 214** Folder 21 Thwe, Pascal Kwoo, 2002 Box 214 Folder 22 Various Discussions of Papers, undated **Box 214** Folder 23 Various Publications, 1996-2000 **Box 214** Folder 24 Wagner, Phillip L. and Marvin W. Mikesell, undated **Box 214** Folder 25 Wertheim, W.F. 1956 **Box 214** Folder 26 Wittgenstein and Notes, undated

### Subseries 4: Lectures, Talks, and Short Texts by Geertz

**Box 214** Folder 27 AAS Awards and Comments, 1987 **Box 214** Folder 28 After the Revolution, Lecture, undated **Box 215** Folder 1 American Museum Talk, undated **Box 215** Folder 2 Anti-Anti Relativism, 1983 **Box 215** Folder 3 Antioch, 1992. **Box 215** Folder 4 AOH Talk **Box 215** Folder 5 Assembly Lecture, Oxford, undated **Box 215** Folder 6 Available Light, 1988-1989. **Box 215** Folder 7

Bali, Preface. **Box 215** Folder 8 Bali, Sociology and Anthropology Working Papers. **Box 215** Folder 9 Bali, The Wet and the Dry, Draft. **Box 215** Folder 10 **Balinese Stratification Lecture Box 215** Folder 11 A Brief, Informal, Unscholarly, Disorderly, Creative Memorandum on Methods of Studying Social Change in Anthropology, undated **Box 215** Folder 12 Bulletin of the American Academy, 1982. **Box 215** Folder 13 Chicago Talk, 1979 Box 215 Folder 14 Cockfight Lectures, undated **Box 216** Folder 1-2 Courses, Cultural Ecology, undated, 1/2 **Box 216** Folder 3 Courses, Cultural Ecology, Harvard, 1956 **Box 216** Folder 4 Courses, Cultural Ecology, Spring 1957 **Box 216** Folder 5 Courses, Economic Anthropology, 1-28, undated **Box 216** Folder 6 Courses, Economic Anthropology, 29-42 **Box 217** Folder 1-2 Courses, Intro Lectures, Indonesia, Geography, History, etc., undated **Box 217** Folder 3 Courses, Kinship Lectures 1-23 **Box 217** Folder 4

Courses, Kinship Lectures, 24-43 **Box 217** Folder 5 Courses, Public Affairs 290, Spring 1968 Box 217 Folder 6 Courses, Religion, Materials Box 217 Folder 7 Courses, Social Change Lecture, undated **Box 217** Folder 8 Courses, Structuralism, undated **Box 218** Folder 1 The Culturalist Fallacy and beyond the Sociological Debate, undated **Box 218** Folder 2 Culture and Social Change, 1984 Box 218 Folder 3 Death Lectures (Religious Perils, pp. 137-150,) undated **Box 218** Folder 4 Draft Introductions and Prefaces **Box 218** Folder 5 Draft Outlines, undated **Box 218** Folder 6 Drought, Death, and Alcohol in Five Southwestern Cultures, 1951. **Box 218** Folder 7 Drought, Death, and Alcohol, 1951, 1/2 **Box 218** Folder 8 Drought, Death, and Alcohol, 1951, 2/2 **Box 218** Folder 9 Economic Development Project, 1955. **Box 218** Folder 10 Found in Translation, 1977. **Box 218** Folder 11 Frazer Lecture, Cambridge, 1994.

**Box 218** Folder 12 From Peasant to Farmer, undated **Box 219** Folder 1 Fukuoka Asian Cultural Prize, 1992. **Box 219** Folder 2 Fukuoka Lecture, 1995 **Box 219** Folder 3 G.H. Mead: Social Positivist, 1950 **Box 219** Folder 4 Growth of Culture and the Evolution of the Mind, 1960 **Box 219** Folder 5 History of Sefrou Lecture, undated **Box 219** Folder 6 Howe Lecture, 2004. **Box 219** Folder 7 Ibn Khaldun and the Modern World, American University of Beirut, 2005. **Box 219** Folder 8 Ibn Khaldun Symposium. **Box 219** Folder 9 L'ideologie comme systeme culturel **Box 219** Folder 10 Indonesia Morocco Comparison **Box 219** Folder 11 Indonesia: Starting Over, undated **Box 219** Folder 12 Indonesia Talk. **Box 219** Folder 13 Industrialization Introduction, undated **Box 219** Folder 14 Introduction: Anthropology and Complex Societies, undated **Box 219** 

Folder 15 Islam Observed, Introduction to Hebrew Version. **Box 219** Folder 16 Java Film Project, 1983. **Box 220** Folder 1 Lectures, undated **Box 220** Folder 2 Lectures, 1959 **Box 220** Folder 3 Lectures, Culture Theory, undated **Box 220** Folder 4 Lectures, Religion, undated **Box 220** Folder 5 The Lesser Subas, The Celebes, undated Box 220 Folder 6 Lipi, Draft Final Report, 1986 **Box 220** Folder 7 Margaret Mead, 1978 **Box 220** Folder 8 Mintz Lecture, undated **Box 220** Folder 9 MLA Convention, 2002 **Box 220** Folder 10 MOMA, 1984 **Box 220** Folder 11 Morocco and Indonesia Lectures, Oxford, undated Box 221 Folder 1 The Near East in the Far East, 2001 **Box 221** Folder 2 News from Somewhere, undated **Box 221** Folder 3

New States, undated, Lectures about Geertz, 1966 **Box 221** Folder 4 Notes on William's Thesis Box 221 Folder 5 No Title, No Date Box 221 Folder 6 NYU Foucault Talk, 1985. **Box 221** Folder 7 Paris Talk, undated **Box 221** Folder 8 Philadelphia Symposium, undated **Box 221** Folder 9 Popular Art and the Javanese Tradition, 1990 **Box 221** Folder 10 Prefaces and Afterwords, Drafts, undated **Box 221** Folder 11 Primordial Loyalties and Standing Entities, 1993 **Box 221** Folder 12 Proofs, 1990s. **Box 221** Folder 13 Regional Cultural Traditions, Hildred and Clifford Geertz, undated **Box 221** Folder 14 Rhetoric Commentary, Iowa, 1984. **Box 221** Folder 15 San Antonio. **Box 221** Folder 16 Milton Singer's Course Lecture, undated Box 221 Folder 17 Social Context of Medicine, 1952 **Box 221** Folder 18 Social History of a Moroccan Town Talk, undated

Box 221

#### Folder 19

Sociocultural Context of Policy in Southeast Asia, 1962

# Box 221

#### Folder 20

Some Concepts for the Analysis of Developed Societies, undated

## Box 221

# Folder 21

Spinoza: One View, 1949

# Box 222

Folder 1

Indonesia Writings, undated

#### Box 222

#### Folder 2

Storrs Lectures, Yale, 1981.

#### Box 222

#### Folder 3

Sukarno Daze, undated

# Box 222

### Folder 4

Symbol, Status, and Power in the Classical Balinese State, Draft, 1974

#### Box 222

Folder 5

Talk to Monday Seminar, undated

#### Box 222

### Folder 6

Tekonymy in Bali: Parenthood, Hildred and Clifford Geertz, undated

# Box 222

#### Folder 7

Theory of Social Change, undated

## Box 222

#### Folder 8

Tihingan: A Balinese Village, 1962

# Box 222

# Folder 9

Toward an Ethnography of the Disciplines, 1976.

# Box 222

#### Folder 10

To Exist Is to Have Confidence in One's Way of Being, undated

# Box 222

# Folder 11

Tristes Tropiques Lectures, undated

## Box 222

# Folder 12 Universals Talk, IAS Seminar, undated

## Box 222

Folder 13 Unpublished Papers, undated **Box 222** Folder 14 Unpublished Talks. Box 223 Folder 1 Unpublished Talks, 1974-1986. **Box 223** Folder 2 Urban Social Systems, Lectures, undated **Box 223** Folder 3 Various Commentaries. **Box 223** Folder 4 Various Commentaries, c. 1996-1997 Box 223 Folder 5 Various Introductions, undated Box 223 Folder 6 Various Lectures, undated Box 223 Folder 7 Various Lectures Delivered, undated **Box 223** Folder 8 Various Lectures Delivered, undated **Box 223** Folder 9 Various Lectures Delivered, undated **Box 223** Folder 10 Visitors' Talk, undated **Box 223** Folder 11 The War and the Future of Southeast Asia, undated **Box 223** Folder 12 Works and Lives, 1983. **Box 223** Folder 13 Works and Lives, 1986.

## **Subseries 5: Articles by Geertz**

**Box 224** Folder 1 Anthropological Study, 1968 **Box 224** Folder 2 Anti-Anti Relativism, 1984 **Box 224** Folder 3 Arabic Translation, 1994 **Box 224** Folder 4 Are the Javanese Mad?, 1966 **Box 224** Folder 5 Art as a Cultural System, 1976 **Box 224** Folder 6 The Background and General Dimensions of Prijaji Belief and Etiquette, undated **Box 224** Folder 7 The Bazaar Economy, 1978 **Box 224** Folder 8 Being There, Writing Here, undated **Box 224** Folder 9 Blurred Genres, 1980 **Box 224** Folder 10 Capital-Intensive Agriculture in Peasant Societies, 1956 **Box 224** Folder 11 Centers, Kings, and Charisma, 1977 **Box 224** Folder 12 The Cerebral Savage, 1967 **Box 224** Folder 13 Change without Progress, 1991 Box 224 Folder 14 Citations, Interpretation of Cultures, 1988 **Box 224** Folder 15 Common Sense as a Cultural System, undated **Box 224** 

# Folder 16 Culture and Social Change, 1983 **Box 224** Folder 17 Cultural Tourism, 1996 **Box 224** Folder 18 Deep Play, 1972 **Box 224** Folder 19 La description dense, 1988; The Development of the Javanese Economy: A Socio-Cultural Approach, Center for International Studies, MIT, 1956 **Box 225** Folder 1 Diaspositives anthropologiques, 1986 **Box 225** Folder 2 Do Economists Understand Culture?,2003 **Box 225** Folder 3 Ethnic Culture, undated **Box 225** Folder 4 Ethos, Worldview, and the Analysis of Sacred Symbols, 1957-1958 **Box 225** Folder 5 Evans-Pritchard's African Transparencies, 1983 **Box 225** Folder 6 Exit from the Balkans, undated **Box 225** Folder 7 Focus on the Social Sciences Part I, 1982 **Box 225** Folder 8 Form and Variation in Balinese Village Structure, 1959 **Box 225** Folder 9 Found in Translation, 1977 **Box 225** Folder 10 From the Native's Point of View, 1974 **Box 225** Folder 11 George Stocking and Victorian Anthropology, 1989-1990 Box 225

Folder 12 The Growth of Culture and Evolution of the Mind, undated **Box 225** Folder 13 History and Anthropology, 1989-1990. **Box 225** Folder 14 History of Religions, 1972 **Box 225** Folder 15 Impact of the Concept of Culture on the Concept of Man, 1967 **Box 225** Folder 16 An Inconstant Profession, 2002 **Box 225** Folder 17 Internal Conversation in Contemporary Bali, undated **Box 225** Folder 17A Is Human Nature Universal?, Dialogue, 1976 **Box 225** Folder 18 The Javanese Kijaji, 1959 **Box 225** Folder 19 The Javanese Village, 1959 **Box 225** Folder 20 The Judging of Nations, 1977 **Box 225** Folder 21 Kinship in Bali, 1969. **Box 225** Folder 22 The Legacy of Thomas Kuhn, undated **Box 225** Folder 23 A Life of Learning, 1999 **Box 225** Folder 24 Margaret Mead, 1901-1978, 1989 **Box 225** Folder 25 Modernization in a Moslem Society, 1963 **Box 225** Folder 26

Modes de Transmission de la Culture Religieuse en Islam, undated **Box 225** Folder 27 Myrdal's Mythology, undated Box 225 Folder 28 The New Republic **Box 226** Folder 1 Off Echoes, 1996 **Box 226** Folder 2 On Culture in a World in Pieces, 1999 **Box 226** Folder 3 On the Nature of Anthropological Understanding, 1975 **Box 226** Folder 4 Philosophy in an Age of Pluralism, 1994 **Box 226** Folder 5 "Popular Art" and the Javanese Tradition, 1990 **Box 226** Folder 6 Ports of Trade in Nineteenth Century Bali, 1980 **Box 226** Folder 7 Reason, Religion, and Professor Geertz, 1995 Box 226 Folder 8 Recollections of an Itinerant Career, 1988. **Box 226** Folder 9 Religion as a Cultural System, 1968 **Box 226** Folder 10 Religious Belief and Economic Behavior in a Central Javanese Town, undated **Box 226** Folder 11 Religious Change and Social Order in Soeharto's Indonesia, clippings, 1972 **Box 226** Folder 12 Requests for Reprints. **Box 226** Folder 13 Ritual and Social Change, 1957

**Box 226** Folder 14 The Rotating Credit Association, 1962 **Box 226** Folder 15 Shifting Aims, Moving Targets, 2005 Box 226 Folder 16 Short Stories, undated **Box 226** Folder 17 Social and Economic Modernization in Two Indonesia Towns, 1962 **Box 226** Folder 18 Social Science Policy in a New State, 1974 **Box 226** Folder 19 The Strange Estrangement, 1994 **Box 226** Folder 20 Studies in Peasant Life, 1962 **Box 226** Folder 21 A Study of National Character, 1964 **Box 227** Folder 1 Teknonymy in Bali, Hildred and Clifford Geertz, 1964 **Box 227** Folder 2 Thinking as a Moral Act, 1968. **Box 227** Folder 3 Third World Revolutions, 2005 **Box 227** Folder 4 Tihingan: A Balinese Village, 1964. **Box 227** Folder 5 Toutes Directions, 1989. **Box 227** Folder 6 The Uses of Diversity, 1985. **Box 227** Folder 7 Village, 1968 **Box 227** 

#### Folder 7A

A Wary Reasoning: Humanities and Social Theory, Halcyon, 1980

### Box 227

Folder 8

The Way We Think Now, 1982.

# Box 227

#### Folder 9

The Wet and the Dry, 1972

#### Box 227

Folder 10

What Are Anthropologists Doing?, 1985

#### Box 227

Folder 11

What Is a State If It Is Not a Sovereign?, 2003

## Box 227

#### Folder 12

What Was the Third World Revolution?, 2005

### Box 227

#### Folder 13

The World in Pieces, 1998

## Box 227

## Folder 14

The Year of Living Culturally, 1991.

# Subseries 6: Reviews of Geertz's Writings

# Box 227 Folder 15 AAA Symposium: The Work of Clifford Geertz, 2002. **Box 227A Folder 16-17** After the Fact, Reviews, 1976 Box 227A Folder 18 Agricultural Involution, Reviews **Box 227A** Folder 19 Assayag, Clifford Geertz: un artiste de l'anthropologie, 2001 Box 227A Folder 20 Membangun Bangsa **Box 227A** Folder 21 Clifford Geertz: un anthropologue au Maroc, No Author, undated **Box 228** Folder 1 Darnton, Clifford Geertz as Teacher, undated

**Box 228** Folder 2 Early Books **Box 228** Folder 3 Harman, Powerful Intuitions, 2007. **Box 228** Folder 4 Indonesia Clippings **Box 228** Folder 5 Inglis, Clifford Geertz: Culture, Custom, and Ethics, 2000 **Box 228** Folder 6-7 Interpretation of Cultures, 1973 **Box 228** Folder 8 Islam Observed **Box 228** Folder 9 Landon Y. Jones, Bad Days on Mount Olympus, 1974 **Box 228** Folder 10 Kinship in Bali, Reviews. **Box 228** Folder 11 Nicole Lapierre, Clifford Geertz, 2005. **Box 228** Folder 12 Patricia Linden, The Thinkers. **Box 228** Folder 13 Local Knowledge, Reviews. **Box 228** Folder 14 Luhrmann. **Box 228** Folder 15 Meaning and Order, Reviews. Box 228 Folder 16 Negara, Reviews **Box 229** Folder 1-2 Negara, Reviews **Box 229** 

Folder 3 New York Times, 1988 **Box 229** Folder 4 Obituaries of Geertz. **Box 229** Folder 5 Parker, From Symbolism to Interpretation, 1985 **Box 229** Folder 6 The Religion of Java, Reviews **Box 229** Folder 7 Religion as a Social System, Reviews, 1968 **Box 229** Folder 8 Review of Malinowski's Diaries, Reviews **Box 229** Folder 9 R. Box 229 Folder 10 S **Box 229** Folder 11-12 Shweder and Good, Interrogating Clifford Geertz, 2002 **Box 229** Folder 13 The Social History of an Indonesian Town, Reviews **Box 229** Folder 14 Un usage anthropologique du concept de culture politique, No Author, undated **Box 229** Folder 15 Who's Who **Box 229** Folder 16 Works and Lives, Reviews, 1/2 **Box 230** Folder 1 Works and Lives, Reviews, 2/2 **Box 230** Folder 2 Interviews. **Box 230** Folder 3

Interviews, Galeotti **Box 230** Folder 4 Interviews, Richard Handler, 1991 **Box 230** Folder 5 Interviews, Micheelson, undated Box 230 Folder 6 Interviews, Hans Ulrich Obrist **Box 230** Folder 7 Interviews, Gary Olson, 1991 **Box 230** Folder 8 Interviews, James Ostrow, 1990 Box 230 Folder 9 Interviews, Panourgia, 2002 **Box 230** Folder 10 Interviews, Raisons-Politiques, undated Box 230 Folder 11 Interviews, Grant Rich, 1995 **Box 230B** Folder 1

Soundings, LXXVI:1, Spring 1988 -- Issue on "Geertz, Religion, and Cultural Systems"

#### Box 230B Folder 2

Publicar en Antropologia y Ciencias Sociales II:3, September 1993 -- contains interview with Geertz

# Box 230B

## Folder 3

Roberto Malighetti, Il Filosofo e il Confessors: Antropologia ed ermeneutica in Clifford Geertz, 1991

# **Subseries 7: Annotated Books**

## Box 230A

Berman, Paul, Terror and Liberalism, W. W. Norton, 2003

## Box 230A

Bonnell, Victoria E. and Lynn Hunt, eds. Beyond the Cultural Turn, University of California Press, 1999

## Box 230A

Couto, Richar A., ed., Courses in Courage: Antioch College and the Social Sciences, 2005 Box 230A Daedalus, Summer 1978

#### Box 230A

Esposito, John L., Islam and Development, Syracuse University Press, 1980

### Box 230A

Simons, Thomas W., Islam in a Globalizing World, Stanford University Press, 2003 **Box 230A** 

Wittgenstein, Ludwig, Philosophische Untersuchungen/Philosophical Investigations, Macmillan, 1953

# **Series VI: Restricted**

## **Subseries 1: References and Recommendations**

**Box 231** Folder 1 А Box 231 Folder 2 Abu-Lughod, Lila Box 231 Folder 3 Alpers, Svetlana Box 231 Folder 4 Appadurai, Arjun Box 231 Folder 5 Ashforth, Adam **Box 231** Folder 6 Aung-Thwin, Michael **Box 231** Folder 7 Babcock-Bestor Box 231 Folder 8 **Binder-Brooks Box 232** Folder 1 Brown-Buzard Box 232 Folder 2 Basso, Keith Box 232 Folder 3 Berkane-Selassie, Tsehai Box 232

Folder 4 Blackmon, Marilyn Hughes Box 232 Folder 5 Boon, James A. Box 232 Folder 6 Brooks, James Box 232 Folder 7 Burke, Edmund III Box 232 Folder 8 Canfields-Clark Box 232 Folder 9 Clifford-Curtis Box 232 Folder 10 Combs-Schilling, Elaine Box 233 Folder 1 Dalton-Dickey Box 233 Folder 2 Doyle-Dwyer Box 233 Folder 3 Daniel, E. Valentine Box 233 Folder 4 Der Derian, James Box 233 Folder 5 Dirks, Nicholas Box 233 Folder 6 Donnelly, Michael Box 233 Folder 7 Е Box 233 Folder 8 Eickelman, Dale **Box 234** Folder 1

Eidson, John Box 234 Folder 2 Elliot, Carl Box 234 Folder 3 Errington, Shelly Box 234 Folder 4 F Box 234 Folder 5 Fabian, Johannes Box 234 Folder 6 Ferzacca, Steve Box 234 Folder 7 Forment, Carlos Box 234 Folder 8 Fox, James Box 234 Folder 9 Fox, Richard G. Box 234 Folder 10 French, Rebecca Box 234 Folder 11 Fujimura, Joan Box 234 Folder 12 G. Box 235 Folder 1 Galison, Peter, . Box 235 Folder 2 Gilsenan, Michael Box 235 Folder 3 Gladney, Dru Box 235 Folder 4 Gupta, Akhil

Box 235 Folder 5 Habermas-Harvard Box 235 Folder 6 Hawthorn-Hyman. Box 235 Folder 7 Hammoudi, Abdellah Box 235 Folder 8 Hannoum, Abdelmajid Box 236 Folder 1 Harvard ad Hoc Box 236 Folder 2 Hefner, Robert Box 236 Folder 3 Hopkins, Nicholas Box 236 Folder 4 Hoskins, Janet Box 236 Folder 5 Huff. Toby Box 236 Folder 6 I. Box 236 Folder 7 Ikegami, Eiko Box 236 Folder 8 Inglis, Fred Box 236 Folder 9 J Box 237 Folder 1 Journals Box 237 Folder 2 Κ Box 237

Folder 3 Keane, Webb **Box 237** Folder 4 Keeler, Ward Box 237 Folder 5 Kemper, Steven **Box 237** Folder 6 Knorr-Cetina, Karin Box 237 Folder 7 Kondo, Dorinne 1/2 Box 238 Folder 1 Kondo, Dorinne 2/2 Box 238 Folder 2 Labidi-Letourneau Box 238 Folder 3 Lev-Lyon Box 238 Folder 4 Lansing, Stephen Box 238 Folder 5 Liddle, William Box 238 Folder 6 Lowi, Miriam Box 238 Folder 7 Mahapatra-Mikell. Box 238 Folder 8 Millar-Murrell Box 238 Folder 9 MacDougall, John Box 238 Folder 10 McKinnon, Susan **Box 238** Folder 10

Manganaro, Marc Box 239 Folder 1 Marcus, George E. Box 239 Folder 2 Martin, Richard C. Box 239 Folder 3 Meeker, Michael E. Box 239 Folder 4 Milner, A.C. Box 239 Folder 5 Moodie, Thomas Dunbar Box 239 Folder 6 Mottahedeh, Roy P. Box 239 Folder 7 Munn, Nancy D. Box 239 Folder 8 Ν Box 239 Folder 9 Napora, John A. Box 239 Folder 10 Ο Box 239 Folder 11 Ohnuki-Tierney, Emilio **Box 239** Folder 12 Ortner, Sherry Box 240 Folder 1-2 Oster, Akos Box 240 Folder 3 Р Box 240 Folder 4 Pandey, Triloki

**Box 240** Folder 5 Perin, Constance Box 240 Folder 6 Petryna, Adriana Box 240 Folder 7 Ramanujan-Regan Box 240 Folder 8 Reid-Rudolph Box 241 Folder 1 Rabinow, Paul Box 241 Folder 2 Reddy, William Box 241 Folder 3 Rosaldo, Renato Box 241 Folder 4-5 Rosen, Lawrence Box 241 Folder 6 Roth, Paul Box 241 Folder 7 Rutherford, Danilyn Box 241 Folder 8 Sabel-Schlegel Box 241 Folder 9 Schramm-Silverman Box 242 Folder 1 Singer-Stillman Box 242 Folder 2 Stocking-Szanton. Box 242 Folder 3 Sass, Louis Box 242

Folder 4 Scott, Joan Box 242 Folder 5 Sennett, Richard Box 242 Folder 6 Sewell, William H. Jr Box 242 Folder 7 Shweder, Richard Box 242 Folder 8 Siegel, James Box 242 Folder 9 Steedly, Mary Box 242 Folder 10 Stewart, Frank Box 242 Folder 11 Stewart, John Box 243 Folder 1 Tambiah, Stanley Box 243 Folder 2 Tambiah-Taylor Box 243 Folder 3 Tedlock-Turner Box 243 Folder 4 Thornton, Robert Box 243 Folder 5 Turner, Mark Box 243 Folder 6 U-V **Box 243** Folder 7 Vale, Lawrence J. **Box 243** Folder 8

Wadeen-Wax Box 243 Folder 9 Weingrod-Wylie Box 243 Folder 10 Walzer, Michael Box 243 Folder 11 Warren, Kay **Box 244** Folder 1 Witherspoon, Gary Box 244 Folder 2 Whitehead, Harriet **Box 244** Folder 3 Y-Z. **Box 244** Folder 4 Yengoyan, A.A. **Box 244** Folder 4 Student recommendations, 1970

# **Subseries 2: Reviews of Applications**

**Box 244** Folder 5 ACLS/SSRC, Indochina Studies Program **Box 244** Folder 6 American Anthropologist, Refusals **Box 244** Folder 7 American Philosophical Society, 1973-1989 **Box 244** Folder 8 American Philosophical Society, 1990-2006 **Box 245** Folder 1 MacArthur Foundation, 1980-1981 **Box 245** Folder 2 MacArthur Foundation, 1982 **Box 245** 

Folder 3 MacArthur Foundation, 1983-1984 **Box 245** Folder 4 National Endowment for the Humanities, Reviews, 1982-1983 **Box 245** Folder 5 National Endowment for the Humanities, Reviews, 1984-1986 **Box 245** Folder 6 National Endowment for the Humanities, Reviews, 1987-1988 **Box 246** Folder 1 National Endowment for the Humanities, Reviews, 1989-1990 **Box 246** Folder 2 National Science Foundation Reviews, 1969-1971 **Box 246** Folder 3 National Science Foundation Reviews, 1972-1975 **Box 246** Folder 4 National Science Foundation Reviews, 1975-1976 **Box 246** Folder 5 National Science Foundation Reviews, 1976-1977 **Box 246** Folder 6 National Science Foundation Reviews, 1977 **Box 247** Folder 1 National Science Foundation Reviews, 1978-1979 **Box 247** Folder 2 National Science Foundation Reviews, 1980-1981. **Box 247** Folder 3 National Science Foundation Reviews, 1982. **Box 247** Folder 4 National Science Foundation Reviews, 1986. **Box 247** Folder 5 National Institute of Mental Health, Morocco applications, 1968-1972 **Box 247** Folder 6

Wenner-Gren Foundations, 1981-1985

### **Subseries 3: IAS Personnel**

**Box 248** Folder 1 Annual Report, 1990s Copies **Box 248** Folder 2 Appointment Correpondence, 1982-1984, Copies **Box 248** Folder 3 Appointments and Evaluations, 1989-1990, Copies **Box 248** Folder 4 Appointments and Evaluations, 1994-1995, Copies **Box 248** Folder 5 Appointments and Expenses, 1976-1977, Copies **Box 248** Folder 6 Correspondence, 1995-1996 and Futures, Copies **Box 248** Folder 7 Diouri, Abdelhai, 1995-1996, Copies **Box 248** Folder 8 Director's Office, 1970s Copies **Box 248** Folder 9 Dwyer, Leslie, 1997-1998, Santikarma, 1998-1999 **Box 248** Folder 10 Evaluations for National Science Foundation, 1970s, Copies **Box 248** Folder 11 Executive Office, 1983-1984, Copies **Box 248** Folder 12 Executive Office, 1987-1988, Copies **Box 248** Folder 13 Faculty and Fellowship Appointments, 1985-1986, Copies **Box 248** Folder 14 Faculty and Fellowship Appointments, 1986-1987, Copies **Box 248** 

Folder 15 Faculty Appointments, 1980s-1990s, Copies **Box 249** Folder 1 Faculty Appointments, 1990-1991, Copies **Box 249** Folder 2 Faculty Appointments, Correspondence, 1990s Copies **Box 249** Folder 3 Faculty Appointments, Evaluations, 1990s-2000's **Box 249** Folder 4 Faculty Fellowship Appointments, 1987-1988, Copies **Box 249** Folder 5 Faculty Letters, 1970s, Copies **Box 249 Folder NIL** NIL **Box 249** Folder 7 Faculty Letters, 1970s, Copies **Box 249** Folder 8 Faculty Letters, 1970s, Copies **Box 249** Folder 9 Faculty Meeting, October 10, 1983, Copies **Box 250** Folder 1 Faculty Meeting Minutes, 1970-1976, Incomplete Copies **Box 250** Folder 2 Faculty Meeting Minutes and Faculty Letters, 1970s, Copies **Box 250** Folder 3 Faculty/Personnel, 1970s, Copies **Box 250** Folder 4 Faculty/Personnel, 1990s, Copies **Box 250** Folder 5 Faculty/Personnel, 1990s, Copies **Box 250** Folder 6

Faculty/Personnel, 1990s, Copies **Box 250** Folder 7 Faculty/Personnel, 2000s, Copies **Box 250** Folder 8 Faculty/Personnel, IAS/SSS, 1990s Copies Box 250 Folder 9 Fellowship Applicants, 1980-1981, Copies **Box 250** Folder 10 Fellowship Applicants, 1982-1983 and Future, Copies Box 250 Folder 11 Fellowship Applicants, 1983-1984, Copies Box 250 Folder 12 Fellowship Applicants, 1984-1985, Copies Box 250 Folder 13 Ford Foundation Report, 1975, Copies **Box 251** Folder 1 Ford Foundation Report, 1975, Copies **Box 251** Folder 2 Geertz Correspondence, 1971-1972, Copies **Box 251** Folder 3 Geertz, Clifford, Executive Officer, 1994-1995, Copies **Box 251** Folder 4 Geertz, Retirement Benefits, Annuity Contracts, July 11, 2000 **Box 251** Folder 5 Grants, 1980s, Copies **Box 251** Folder 6 Hirschman, Albert O./Clifford Geertz, 1974-1980 Box 251 Folder 7 Hut, Piet Tenure/Contract Case, 1990s Box 251 Folder 8 Institute Administration, 1980s Copies

**Box 251** Folder 9 Institute, Director's Office, 1970s-1980s, Copies **Box 251** Folder 10 Institute Faculty Communications, through August 1976, Copies **Box 252** Folder 1 Institute Faculty Communications, through August 1976, Copies **Box 252** Folder 2 Institute Financial/ Programmatic, 2000s, Copies Box 252 Folder 3 Institute for Advanced Study, 1985-1986, Copies **Box 252** Folder 4 Institute for Advanced Study, Members, 1976-1980, Copies **Box 252** Folder 5 Institute for Advanced Study, Members, 1978-1979, Copies **Box 252** Folder 6 Institute for Advanced Study, Members, 1978-1979, Copies **Box 252** Folder 7 Institute for Advanced Study, Members, 1980-1981, Copies **Box 252** Folder 8 Institute for Advanced Study, Members, 1983-1984, Copies **Box 252** Folder 9 Institute for Advanced Study, Members, Applications, 1981-1982 Box 252 Folder 10 Institute Governance Committee, 1970s, Copies **Box 252** Folder 11 Institute Search and Review Committees, 1970s, Copies **Box 252** Folder 12 Lansing, Steve, 1976-1977, Copies **Box 252** Folder 13 Latour, Bruno, Clippings and Correspondence, 1990s, Copies **Box 253** 

Folder 1 Latour, Bruno, Correspondence, 1990s, Copies **Box 253** Folder 2 Latour, Bruno, Miscellaneous, 1990s, Copies **Box 253** Folder 3 Lepenies, Wolf, 1984, Copies **Box 253** Folder 4 MacArthur Foundation, 1980s-2000's, Copies Box 253 Folder 5 Mellon Correspondence, 1975-1977, Copies **Box 253** Folder 6 Mellon Correspondence, 1980-1981, Copies **Box 253** Folder 7 Members, 1984-1985, Copies **Box 253** Folder 8 Members, 1988-1989, Copies **Box 253** Folder 9 National Endowment for the Humanities, 1980s-1990s, Copies **Box 253** Folder 10 National Endowment for the Humanities Grant, 1988-1989, Copies **Box 253** Folder 11 National Science Foundation, 1970s, Copies **Box 254** Folder 1 National Science Foundation, 1979, Copies **Box 254** Folder 2 National Science Foundation Proposal, 1976, Copies **Box 254** Folder 3 School of Social Science, 1979-1980, Copies **Box 254** Folder 4 School of Social Science, Faculty Communications, 1970s-1990s, Copies Box 254 Folder 5

School of Social Science, Faculty Letters, 1980s, Copies **Box 254** Folder 6 School for Social Science, Geertz, 2000's, Copies Box 254 Folder 7 School of Social Science, Grant Proposal, 2000's, Copies **Box 254** Folder 8 School of Social Science, Members, 1974-1975 Box 254 Folder 9 School of Social Science, Members, 1975-1976, Copies Box 255 Folder 1 School of Social Science, 1977-1978, Copies Box 255 Folder 2 Scott, Joan, Letters, 1990s, Copies Box 255 Folder 3 Scott, Joan, Nomination, 1984, Copies Box 255 Folder 4 Social Science, Notes, 1970s-1980s, Copies Box 255 Folder 5 Trustees and Board Meetings, 2000's, Copies

# Series VII: Photographs, Objects, and Maps

## **Subseries 1: Photographs and Negatives**

```
Box 256
Folder 1
Photos, 1950
Box 256
Folder 2
Photos, 1952
Box 256
Folder 3
Negatives, 1953
Box 256
Folder 4
Photos, 1958
Box 256
Folder 5
```

Photos, undated Box 256 Folder 6 Burgwarten and Bellagio Photos, 1969 Box 256 Folder 7 Conference Photos, undated Box 256 Folder 8 Photos from Conferences, undated Box 256 Folder 9 **Conferences and Commencements** Box 256 Folder 10 Columbo, 1952 Box 256 Folder 11 Family Photos Box 256 Folder 12 **Family Photos** Box 256 Folder 13 **Family Photos** Box 256 Folder 14 Family, Field Photos, undated Box 256 Folder 15 Field Photos, undated Box 256 Folder 16 Friend Photos **Box 256** Folder 17 Geertz Photos, undated Box 256 Folder 18 Geertz Photos, undated Box 256 Folder 19 Geertz Photos, undated Box 256 Folder 20 Photographs of Geertz, undated

**Box 256** Folder 21 Geertz Photos, 1981(?,) 2005 **Box 256** Folder 22 Geertz Photos including Geertz and the Pope, undated **Box 256** Folder 23 Geertz with Barnard Family in Leiden, 1952 **Box 257** Folder 1-2 Geertz with Barnard Family in Leiden, 1952 Box 257 Folder 3 Geertz and Family Photos Box 257 Folder 4 Hildred Geertz, nee. Hildred Storey Box 257 Folder 5 Hildred Geertz, Java, undated **Box 257** Folder 6 Indonesia Photos and Lists Box 257 Folder 7 Indonesia, Bali, undated Box 257 Folder 8 Indonesia, Java and Bali Photos **Box 258** Folder 1 Indonesia, Java, Old Photos, undated **Box 258** Folder 2 Indonesia, Pare Java, 1986 **Box 258** Folder 3 Indonesia, Religion in Java **Box 258** Folder 4 Morocco, Sefrou Conference in Honor of Geertz, 2000 **Box 258** Folder 5 Indonesian Prize, Photos, 2002 **Box 258** 

Folder 6 Institute for Advanced Study, Photos, undated **Box 258** Folder 7 Modena, Italy, Photos, 1992 **Box 258** Folder 8 Morocco, Symbolism through Time Symposium, 1986 **Box 258** Folder 9 North Africa, undated **Box 258** Folder 10 Quebec Trip with Ben and Linda, undated **Box 258** Folder 11 School of American Research Photos, 1993 **Box 258** Folder 12 Photo Lists Box 258 Folder 13 Photo List, 1953 **Box 258** Folder 14 Negatives, undated **Box 258** Folder 15 Negatives, 120 Box 258 Folder 16 Negatives, 35mm, 120. **Box 258** Folder 17 Negatives, 1950s **Box 258** Folder 18 Amsterdam Negatives, 1952. **Box 258** Folder 19 Bali Proofs **Box 258** Folder 20 Barnard Family, Negatives, 1952 **Box 259** Folder 1

Family and Field Negatives **Box 259** Folder 2 Field Negatives. **Box 259** Folder 3 Negatives of Field Photos Box 259 Folder 4 Negatives of Field Photos, 1/2 Box 259 Folder 5 Negatives of Field Photos, 2/2 Box 259 Folder 6 Highland Lakes, Negatives, 1952 Box 259 Folder 7 Juy 14th, 1952, Proofs Box 259 Folder 8 Leiden, Negatives, 1952 Box 259 Folder 9 Leiden, Negatives, 1952 Box 259 Folder 10 SS Veindam Negatives **Box 259** Folder 11 Utomo Family Negatives, 1952 Box 259 Folder 12 Graduating Class Photos—SEE OVERSIZE

# **Subseries 2: Maps and Charts**

#### Box 259A

Comite du geographie du Maroc, Atlas de Maroc, with inserted published and hand drawn maps and charts

# Box 259B

# Folder 1

Morocco, Sefrou Maps and Charts- Drafted for Publication, undated

# Box 259B

Folder 2

Morocco, Sefrou Maps- Lithograph Originals and Document in Arabic Box 259B Folder 3 Morocco, Sefrou Chart, undated Box 259B Folder 4 Morocco Charts, 1965-1966 **Box 259B** Folder 5 Morocco, Charts, undated **Box 259B** Folder 6 Morocco, Kinship Charts, undated Box 259B Folder 7 Morocco, Maps of the Provinces Royaume du Maroc, undated **Box 259B** Folder 8 Morocco, Maps and Charts (Sefrou?,) undated Box 259B Folder 9 Sefrou Maps and Charts, undated **Box 260** Folder 1 Morocco, Various Published Maps and Hand Drqwn Charts, undated **Box 260** Folder 2 Map- El Menzel, Morocco, 1957 **Box 260** Folder 3 Morocco, Maps, Photographic Aerial Coverage, 1964-1966 **Box 260** Folder 4 Morocco, Aerial Photographic Maps, undated **Box 260** Folder 5 Morocco, Aerial Photographic Maps, undated **Box 260** Folder 6 Morocco, Aerial Photographs, undated **Box 260** Folder 7 Morocco, Aerial Photographs, undated **Box 260** Folder 8 Sefrou Aerial Photographs, 1939 **Box 260** Folder 9

Morocco (Fes, Asrou, Sefrou, El Mantel, El Hajeb,) undated **Box 260** Folder 10 Morocco, Maps Including Hand Drawn, undated **Box 260** Folder 11 Morocco, (Fes, Azrou, Taza, Reggou, Sefrou,) Annotated/Marked, undated **Box 260** Folder 12 Aerial Photos, Geertz Research, Morocco, undated **Box 260A** Folder 1 Maps of Others Parts of the World and Conference Posters **Box 260A** Folder 2 Watercolor scene of Belayu, Indonesia by S'djana **Box 260A** Folder 3 Indonesia, Hand Drawn undated **Box 260A** Folder 4 Indonesia, Village Maps, Hand Drawn, undated **Box 260A** Folder 5 Indonesia, Hand Drawn Maps, undated **Box 260A** Folder 6 Indonesia, Various Published Maps, Posters, and Hand Drawn Charts, undated **Box 260A** Folder 7 Fukuoka Asian Cultural Prize Poster, 2000 **Box 260A** Folder 8 University of Arizona 'Golden Jubilee' 75th Anniversary Celebration and Geertz Lecture Announcement **Box 260A** Folder 9 Indonesia, Village Maps (Hand Drawn) and Kinship Charts, Morocco Maps, Phillipines Maps, Sefrou Land Surveys, 2 Annotated Aerial Maps, Morocco —SEE OVERSIZE **Box 261** Folder 1-2 Camera-ready illustrations for Negara Box 261

#### Folder 3

Photographs Returned to Hildred Geertz by Yale University Press, 1983, undated **Box 261** 

#### Folder 4

Japanese Language Illustrated Map (Tourist Map?,) undated

Box 261

# Folder 5

District, Subdistrict, Town of Mdjukuto (Mojokuto,) East Java, undated

# Box 261

## Folder 6

Maps, Diagrams and Notes from Tabanan, Bali, undated

### Box 261

## Folder 7

Location of Indigenous People in British Borneo Map, undated

Box 261

#### Folder 8

Adluni Genealogy, N.D

## **Subseries 3: Objects and Artifacts**

## **Sub-Subseries 1: Honors and Awards**

#### Box 262

### Folder 1

XII Sefrou Colloquium, Homage to Geertz, May 2000

# Box 262

## Folder 2

Yale Weekly Bulletin and Newsletter- Geertz Honorary Degree Notification, 1987

# Box 262

# Folder 3

Antioch College Horace Mann Award, 1992

#### Box 262

### Folder 4

Georgetown University Honorary Doctorate, 1998

# Box 262

# Folder 5

Swarthmore, Honorary Degree, 1984

# Box 262

#### Folder 6

Note and Photograph of Geertz's Reception of an Honorary Doctorate, University of Chicago

### Box 262

#### Folder 7

New School for Social Research- Honorary Doctorate, 1987

#### Box 262

#### Folder 8

Yale University, Honorary Doctorate, 1987

# Box 262

# Folder 9

Brandeis University, Honorary Doctor of Humane Letters, 1984

**Box 262A** Folder 1 Fukuoka Asian Cultural Prize, photo album, 1992 **Box 262A** Folder 2 American Philosophical Society, Certificate of Membership, 1972 **Box 262A** Folder 3 Northern Michigan University, Doctor of Humane Letters, 1975 **Box 263** Folder 1 Colby College- Honorary Doctorate, 2003 **Box 263** Folder 2 Harvard University Honorary Doctorate (Law,) 1974 **Box 263** Folder 3 Princeton University Honorary Doctorate, 1995 **Box 263** Folder 4 National Academy of Science, Certificate of Fellowship, 1973 **Box 263** Folder 5 Antioch University, Honorary Doctorate, 1999 **Box 263** Folder 6 American Academy of Arts and Sciences, Fellowship Certificate **Box 263** Folder 7 American Academy of Arts and Sciences, Fellowship Certificate, 1966 **Box 263** Folder 8 Boston Newspapers Re: Geertz Honorary Doctorate at Harvard, 1974 **Box 263** Folder 9 US Department of State- US National Commission for the United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization, Membership Certificate, 1973 **Box 264** Tanner Lectures on Human Values Medal, University of Michigan, 1985 **Box 264** Institute for Advanced Study, Einstein Centennial Medal **Box 264** Lincoln University- Inauguration of Dr. Niara Sudarkasa, 11th President, 1987 **Box 264** Northern Michigan University Medal 'Instruction, Research, Service', 1979

# Box 264

Thomas Henry Huxley Medal, Huxley Memorial Lecturer, Royal Anthropological Institute of Great Britain and Ireland, 1983

#### Box 264

American Academy of Arts and Sciences, Social Science Prize Medal, 1974

### Box 264

Johns Hopkins University Centennial, Aluminum Crystal

# Box 264

Center for Advanced Study in the Behavioral Sciences- Fellowship Plaque, 1958-1969

## Box 265

Bintang Jasa Utama "First Class Merit Star", Indonesian Award, 2001

## Box 265

Wooden Box with Certificate, Signed by Megawati Sukarnoputri

# Box 265

Wooden Box with Medals

# Box 266

Fukuoka Asian Cultural Prize, Wooden Box with Medal, 1992

# Box 266

Envelope with New Years 1999-2000 'Award'

# Sub-Subseries 2: Articles By or About Clifford Geertz

# Box 267

# Folder 1

The New York Review of Books (with C. Geertz Contributions,) 1967-1971

# Box 267

# Folder 2

The New York Review of Books (with C. Geertz Contributions,) 1975, 1978, 1980

# Box 267

# Folder 3

The New York Review of Books (with C. Geertz Contributions,) 1982, 1985, 1989 Box 267

# Folder 4

The New York Review of Books (with C. Geertz Contributions,) 1990, 1992, 1994

# Box 267

# Folder 5

The New York Review of Books (with C. Geertz Contributions,) 1995, 1998, 2000

#### Box 267 Folder 6

The New York Review of Books (with C. Geertz Contributions,) 2001, 2002, 2003 Box 267

# Folder 7

The New York Review of Books (with C. Geertz Contributions,) 2004, 2005, 2007

# Box 268

# Folder 1

Interview- Anthropological Theory, 2002

# Box 268

# Folder 2

The New Republic "Java Jive", Geertz Review of Pramoedya Ananta Toer, 1996

# Box 268

## Folder 3

The New York Times Magazine "Unabsolute Truths- Clifford Geertz", 1995

## Box 268

#### Folder 4

'Reset', Italian Journal 'Le Rivoluzioni Incompiute de 'Terzo Mondo' by Clifford Geertz, 2005

## Box 268

### Folder 5

Historically Speaking: Bulletin of the Historical Society- The Legacy of Clifford Geertz, Roundtable, 2007

# Box 268

#### Folder 6

Institute for Advanced Study with Photograph of Clifford Geertz and Karen Blu, 2007

### Box 268

# Folder 7

ANU Reporter- Asian Studies Party, Photo of Clifford Geertz, 1987

# Box 268

### Folder 8

Wells Scholar, Article on Geertz, 1998

## Box 268

# Folder 9

Societa + Cultura, Article on Geertz, 1997

## Box 268

#### Folder 10

Representations 59, Special Issue Cover 'The Fate of Culture: Geertz and Beyond' (Gift from Sherry Ortner,) 1997

# Box 268

# Folder 11

Anthropology News 'Anthropological and Other Ancestors' Article Mentioning Geertz, 2005

# Box 268

## Folder 12

New York Review of Books- Princeton Geertz Memorium, 2006 andLondon Review of Books, Lawrence Rosen Article on Islam and Note to Geertz, 2005

# Box 268

## Folder 13

Town Topics, Princeton Weekly Newspaper, C. Geertz Obituary, 2006

## Box 268

# Folder 14

Lettre International- German Magazine "Die Dritte Welt" ('The Third World') Clifford Geertz Article, 2005

# Box 268

## Folder 15

The Chronicle on Higher Education, Article on Geertz, 1995

Box 268

#### Folder 16

The Times Literary Supplement (Articles by or About Clifford Geertz,) 1985, 1988, 2001

## Box 268

## Folder 17

The Asian Student, 'Judging of New Nations', Geertz Article, 1978

# Box 268

# Folder 18

**Box 269** 

The Times Literary Supplement, Mary Douglas Review of 'The Interpretation of Cultures', 1975

# Sub-Subseries 3: Miscellaneous Items

# Folder 1 Japanese Calligraphy and Envelope, undated **Box 269** Folder 2 Clifford Geertz Original Woodblock Print, Chicago, 1960's **Box 269** Folder 3 Javanese Wayang Illustrations from Kats, J 'Het Javansche Tooneel' (1923) **Box 269** Folder 4 Wall Calendar, 1985 **Box 269** Folder 5 Dutch Language Budget Report from Java (Tables 1-142,) 1941 **Box 269** Folder 6 Dutch Language Budget Report from Java (Tables 143-262,) 1941 **Box 269** Folder 7 Woodcut Prints Made by Clifford Geertz, Chicago, 1960's **Box 270** Sefrou Land Records- Note Cards **Box 270A** Materials from Conference on Tourism and Heritage Management, Indonesia, 1996 **Box 270A** Guidebooks to Morocco, used by Clifford and Hildred Geertz, 1963-1966 **Box 271** Folder 1 'Jacques Derrida Sits Down to Write', Line Drawing, undated **Box 271** Folder 2 'An Illustration of: (A Case Study)' (Gift from Shelly Errington,) 1982 **Box 271**

Folder 3

Clifford Geertz Paper Dolls, 70th Birthday Celebration, August, 23, 1996

Box 271

Folder 4

Maroc: Royaum Du Soleil (Morocco Brochure,) undated

# Box 271

## Folder 5

Jogjakarta Diet Study Documents, undated

#### Box 271

Folder 6

Sefrou, Morocco, Census Data, Occupational List, undated

Box 271

#### Folder 7

Sequence Check, undated

## Box 271

Folder 8

Programs, undated

## **Sub-Subseries 4: Lecture Posters and Announcements**

#### Box 271

Folder 9

Sefrou Colloquium Poster, 2000 (See Also Box 262, 282)

### Box 271

#### Folder 10

Symbolism, Ritual and Political Power Symposium, Princeton University, Poster, undated

# Box 271

### Folder 11

Posters and lecture announcements, 1972-2006

# **Sub-Subseries 5: Textiles and Other Artifacts**

# **Box 272** Academic Hoods and Robes **Box 273** Academic Hoods and Robes Box 274 Academic Hoods and Robes **Box 275** Key to Geertz' T-Shirt Collection, compiled by Karen Blu, 2007 Box 275 **T-Shirts** Box 276 **T-Shirts** Box 277 T-Shirts and Two Woolen Hats **Box 278** Indonesian Music Records

#### Box 278

Arabic Language Instructional Records

## Box 279

### Folder 1

Clifford Geertz, US Passports, 1968, 1978, 1983, 1993, 2003

### Box 279

#### Folder 2

Unidentified textile and artwork, undated

#### Box 279

## Folder 3

Indonesian Shadow Puppets, undated

# Box 279

### Folder 4

Domus 880, Italian magazine with interview with Geertz, May 2005

#### Box 280

Camera in Leather Carrying Case

#### Box 280

Brass Tea Pot/Samovar (See Also Box 281)

#### Box 280

Indonesian Batik Hat/Headdress

## Box 281

Brass Tea Pot/Samovar Base (See Also Box 280)

#### Box 282

Banner from Conference "Cultures, Sociétés, et Territoires: Hommage a Clifford Geertz", Sefrou, May 2000

# Box 282A

Dagger and metal sheath

# Box 282B

Embosser, with initials CG

# Series VIII: Audio and Video Recordings

#### Box 283

The 2nd Fukuoka Asian Cultural Prizes, VHS, 1991

#### Box 283

Fukuoka Asian Cultural Prizes, Prize Ceremony, VHS, 1992

#### Box 283

Fukuoka Asian Cultural Prizes, Proceedings, VHS, 1992

#### Box 283

"Sight Unseen," documentary about the impact of tourism on Bali, directed by Nicholas Kurzon, VHS, 1996

### Box 283

The Ninth Annual Sabbagh Lecture, Professor Clifford Geertz, "Islam, Identity and Local Culture: A Comparative Case," VHS, February 22, 2001

#### Box 283

Untitled [home movies?], VHS, 1996

#### Box 283

Ta Monomatia, The Elephe, Princeton, VHS, 1999

#### Box 283

Lecture: "The Structure of an Artistic Event, or Visual Art in Communication with Social Action," unknown speaker, cassette, undated

#### Box 283

Anthropology 344, lecture, cassette, February 19, 1975

#### Box 283

Anthropology 344, lecture, cassette, February 26, 1975

#### Box 283

Anthropology 344, lecture, cassette, March 14, 1975

#### Box 283

Anthropology 344, lecture, cassette, Spring, 1974

#### Box 283

Recording of Clifford Geertz on public radio program "Social Thought," cassette, undated

# Box 284

"Arabic, Harrell," 5" audio reel, undated

## Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #3, I Mimeh Gisah, Nov 28, 1968, Songs, Nov 30, 1968; Mimeh, Songs, Jan 8, 1969; [Naeiyo] songs (Serraba), Jan 14, 1969, Serraba

### Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #6, I 2 songs Melhuh) Sefrou; II (part) singer [M..] Xals (Bhaluli), Oct 15, 1968; III Xellini [B..d] Xellini [??]

#### Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #7, I Zohra Maman, [BrWi], stories

## Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #8, I Sidi [Larbi] Abdallah, Sidi Laheen [??]; D Haman

### Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #9, [Aisawara], I &II Sidi Omar ben Abderrahman (SLY-Sefrou), M[gdm] Husin (Ben Yazga - Sefrou)

## Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #10, I Zohra ben & Abdesler Ibrahim; II Abdel Kader Bonzidi

#### Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #11, [illegible]

#### Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #12, I Omar ben Abderrahman; II Omar ben Abderrahman

#### Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #13, I & II Abdelkader Bouzid (I), life history

#### Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #14, Songs. L. Haddad [illeg.]

## Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #15, I & II Abdelkader Bouzid (II), II, Proversbs; III Abdelkader

## Box 284

Morocco Recordings, Tape #16, I Hasan [illeg]; II Fqih ben Omar (cont.), stories Box 285 Interview with Clifford Geertz, Creativity Project, Quality of Life Research Center, CD, November 17, 1995

# Box 285

Unidentified recordings, 13 Audograph discs, undated

# Box 285

Blank or unintelligible recordings, 9 cassettes

## Box 286

"Rough Visual Storyboard for a 90 minute documentary film on Javanese life, history and culture: 'Semar's Dream,'U-matic video, undated

# Box 286

"The Cockfight," Jud T. Marrs, VHS, 1996

# Box 286

"Basque Pelota and Cinema," VHS, 2002

# Box 286

"Terminator 24," VHS, 1994

# Box 286

"Big Ideas," Episode 4, "Thinking Big," Thirteen/WNET, VHS, 2003

# Box 286

"Double Helix," BBC, VHS (2), undated